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PINE COUNTY ACTIVE WARRANTS Printed on July 3, 2025

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900208

No

125.00 (Cash Only)

T299790

ABLE, JOSEPH THEODORE

DOB 09/24/58

9020 - No MN DL ()

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/18/24

Arrest - Felony

W2401477

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23003431

ADEN, MOHAMED BASHIR

DOB 02/28/88

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/22/19

Arrest - Felony

W1902217

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19271202

ALBAQSHI, ALI TAWFIQ-MOHAMMED

DOB 03/05/94

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.487.3 - Fleeing a Peace Officer in a Motor Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900210

Yes

1000.00 (Other)

16045408

ALCAZAR, MANUEL ADAN

DOB 01/18/78

609.2242.1 - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1900212

Yes

1000.00 (Other)

00008283

ALDRICH, GERALD ANDREW

DOB 10/18/58

609.535 - Dishonored Check

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/29/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500544

Yes

No Bond/Unspecified

24003892

ALEMAN, SHAWNEE DAWN

DOB 06/30/89

641.165.2(a) - Introduce Contraband-Drug/Liquor into Jail/Lockup/Prison

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/29/25

Bench - Felony

W2500542

Yes

Body Only 

20002671

ALEMAN, SHAWNEE DAWN

DOB 06/30/89

609.53.1 - Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/29/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500543

Yes

Body Only 

23000726

ALEMAN, SHAWNEE DAWN

DOB 06/30/89

641.165.2(a) - Introduce Contraband-Drug/Liquor into Jail/Lockup/Prison

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/28/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400334

No

SIGN AND RELEASE

23003409

ALEXANDER, CRYSTAL LYNETTE

DOB 12/08/83

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1900213

Yes

No Bond

06270758

ALEXANDER, RUDOLPH JONATHON

DOB 12/10/62

169A.20.1(1) - 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900214

No

300.00 (Other)

58TX03001496

ALLEN, DANIEL RICHARD

DOB 02/10/76

169.792.6 - Insurance - No proof of insurance

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/19/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401979

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20004269

ALMAN, DAKOTA SHANE

DOB 08/10/92

609.605.1(b)(4) - Trespass-Occupy/Enter Dwelling/Locked/Posted Build

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/22/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2201524

No

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22271223

ALVARADO LINARES, CARLOS DANIEL

DOB 04/10/99

629.75.2(b) - Domestic Abuse No Contact Order - Violate No Contact Order - Misdemeanor; 609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Intentionally
Inflicts/Attempts to Inflict Bodily Harm on Another

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/12/24

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2401925

No

Other

22002824

AMO, PAMELA ROSE

DOB 12/07/56

609.52.2(a)(3)(ii) - Theft of Services

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/20/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2200138

Yes

Body Only 

20002918

ANDERSON, ALYSSA AUDREY

DOB 11/10/97

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/26/25

Contempt

W2500827

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

58FA23214

ANDERSON, EARL CHRISTOPHER

DOB 09/18/00

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support - Arrest of Adult

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/14/21

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2100975

Yes

Body Only 

20270233

ANOKA, NOEL ANN

DOB 12/24/64

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 169A.20.2(2) - Traffic - DWI - Refuse to submit to chemical test; Blood or
urine as required by search warrant

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/04/18

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1802530

Yes

No Bond

16272998

AYDE, THOMAS EUGENE

DOB 09/18/59

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/04/18

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1802531

Yes

Cash or Bond

14272190

AYDE, THOMAS EUGENE

DOB 09/18/59

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/23/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2401126

Yes

Body Only 

21004479

BABCOCK, BRENDA LOIS

DOB 11/27/78

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/24/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401146

No

Other

24271135

BAERTHEL, JUSTIN VICTOR

DOB 09/27/56

169.797.3 - Traffic Regulation-Uninsured Vehicle-Driver Violation; 171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 169.14.1 - Traffic - Duty to
Drive with Due Care - Speed Greater than Reasonable

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900221

No

305.00 (Other)

04000267

BAILEY, JONTAE LAYON

DOB 07/18/76

9002 - Seatbelt (); 9020 - No MN DL ()

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/30/23

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2302018

Yes

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23000341

BAKER, TRISTAN WEBSTER

DOB 02/04/02

169A.20.1(5) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle - Alcohol Concentration 0.08 Within 2 Hours

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900223

No

165.00 (Other)

T9041855

BALK, JOSHUA DAVIS

DOB 05/10/75

97C.301.2 - Fish and Game - Take fish without angling license

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/24

Arrest - Felony

W2401384

Yes

Body Only 

21004453

BARBEAU, VICTOR THOMAS

DOB 10/10/62

609.713.1 - Terroristic Threats-Reckless Disregard Risk

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/11/22

Arrest - Felony

W2002054

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

18031150

BARKLEY, DAVID PAUL

DOB 12/03/85

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent - Arrest of Adult; 609.595.1(4) - Damage to Property - 1st Degree - Value Reduced Over
$1000; 609.582.3 - Burglary-3rd Deg-Steal/Commit Felony or Gross Misd

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/15/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2400740

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24000534

BARNES, ASHLEY AMANDA

DOB 12/04/91

169.444.1 - Traffic Regulation - School Bus - Stop Signal Extended/Red Lights Flashing - Other Drivers to Stop; 169.444.2(b)(2) - Traffic Regulation - School
Bus - Fail to Stop - Pass Bus - Child Outside

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/24/25

Probation Violation - GM

W2500810

Yes

Body Only 

24005738

BARRICK, FABIAN ALFREDO

DOB 09/30/90

609.2242.2 - Domestic Assault-GM-Subsequent Violation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Probation Violation - GM

W1900224

Yes

Body Only 

11158166

BASSETT, WILLIAM LEE

DOB 01/16/65

169A.20.1(1) - 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900225

No

285.00 (Cash Only)

58VB12308

BATSON, ANDREW WILLIAM

DOB 12/15/80

171.24.1 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Suspension

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900226

No

315.00 (Cash Only)

58VB05377

BAUTISTA, JUAN MANUAL

DOB 09/19/78

169.14.2(a)(3) - Traffic - Speeding - Exceed Limit 55 mph Where Appropriate; 171.02.1(a) - Drivers License - Driving without a valid license for vehicle class
or type

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900229

No

Body Only 

T9983322

BECHTELL, JOHN ROLLAND

DOB 02/03/59

171.24.1 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Suspension; 168.35 - Motor Vehicle Registration - Intent to Escape Tax

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Felony

W1900239

Yes

Body Only 

08240326

BECK, BRYAN DEAN

DOB 12/29/66

609.535.2a(a)(2) - Issue Dishonored Check-Value More Than $250-$500

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900240

No

200.00 (Other)

14115298

BECKEL, JASON ROBERT

DOB 06/29/80

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/18/22

Arrest - Felony

W2201471

Yes

Body Only 

19000495

BEDELL, RANDY THOMAS

DOB 09/26/78

609.52.2(a)(5) - Theft-Intent to Exercise Temporary Control - Arrest of Adult

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/18/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2201474

Yes

Body Only 

22001801

BEDELL, RANDY THOMAS

DOB 09/26/78

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 169A.20.2(2) - Traffic - DWI - Refuse to submit to chemical test; Blood or
urine as required by search warrant

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900243

Yes

500.00 (Other)

061290

BEEL, JOSHUA MICHAEL

DOB 11/07/84

609.595.3 - Damage to Property-4th Deg-Intentional Damage-Other Circumstances

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900246

Yes

300.00 (Other)

97003805

BEISE, DALE ERWIN

DOB 08/13/54

609.52.2(a)(13) - Theft-Obtain Services-No Payment

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/02/25

Contempt

W2500853

No

549.00 (Cash Only)

58FA08365

BELGARDE, ARNOLD JON

DOB 09/24/80

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/03/21

Failure to Appear

W2100266

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20007568

BELISLE, LISAMARIE EILEEN

DOB 09/07/78

609.506.2 - Giving Peace Officer False Name-of Another Person

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/04/21

Failure to Appear

W2102253

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21005243

BELISLE, SHAUN JAMES

DOB 09/26/86

609.506.2 - Giving Peace Officer False Name-of Another Person; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/11/21

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2101176

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19000623

BENJAMIN, CLIFFORD WAYNE III

DOB 09/01/96

609.52.2(a)(6) - Theft-Find and Appropriate Lost Property; 609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/05/24

Arrest - Felony

W2400212

Yes

Body Only 

20001105

BENJAMIN, KEITH ALAN

DOB 03/13/90

609.53.1 - Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/15/20

Failure to Appear

W2001799

No

1000.00 (Other)

20000199

BENJAMIN, KIMBERLY ANN

DOB 08/22/85

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene; 609.595.3 - Damage to Property-4th Deg-Intentional Damage-Other
Circumstances

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/19/20

Failure to Appear

W2000644

No

1000.00 (Other)

19003801

BERG, MICHAEL ANTHONY

DOB 08/20/71

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/11/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900876

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

18033493

BERGLUND, SHAD AARON

DOB 11/27/80

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene; 609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/17/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500287

Yes

Body Only 

20002548

BERGREN, JOSHUA JOHN

DOB 04/24/88

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Probation Violation - GM

W1900254

Yes

Body Only 

95002161

BIEGANOWSKI, TAMMY GAIL

DOB 06/22/64

169A.20.1(1) - 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/14/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2400421

Yes

Body Only 

20000846

BLACKLEDGE, RONALD GENE

DOB 08/19/73

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/13/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2202158

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

22000782

BLAIR, CINDY LEE

DOB 11/02/68

609.595.3 - Damage to Property-4th Deg-Intentional Damage-Other Circumstances

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Felony

W1900257

Yes

50000.00 (Other)

03004174

BLAIR, MICHAEL GRAHAM

DOB 11/03/69

152.025.2(2) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Procure/Possess/Control Over a Controlled Substance

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900259

No

200.00 (Other)

T0972016

BLESS, SARAH J

DOB 10/07/78

609.535.2 - Issue Dishonored Check-Offense

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900261

No

300.00 (Other)

07004408

BOE, JONATHAN WILLIAM

DOB 05/09/82

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Arrest - Felony

W1900262

Yes

Body Only 

17226864

BOERNER, JENNIFER MARIE

DOB 01/13/84

609.53.1 - Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900263

No

1000.00 (Other)

58CR05208

BONDESON, DARRELL WAYNE

DOB 02/15/50

609.224.1 - Assault-5th Degree-Misdemeanor

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/13/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2200786

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21001797

BOOTH, RONALD WAYNE

DOB 04/17/83

169A.20.1(2) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Controlled Substance - Arrest of Adult

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/06/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1901012

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

18030250

BOTHUM, BRANDON WAYNE

DOB 09/03/85

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900270

No

1000.00 (Other)

97004984

BRADLEY, TOM ERIK

DOB 12/05/50

169A.03.20(3) - DWI; Prior impaired driving conviction; including M.S. 1998, 169.121; 169.1211;169.129

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/18/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2401794

Yes

Body Only 

22000405

BRAUN, JACOB JAMES

DOB 11/01/93

609.487.3 - Fleeing a Peace Officer in a Motor Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Contempt

W1900271

No

15000.00 (Cash Only)

58FA06176

BREITENBACH, DANIEL BERNARD

DOB 03/27/68

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900273

No

335.00 (Cash Only)

09250562

BRIDGER, RICHARD LEE

DOB 05/05/76

171.24.1 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Suspension

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/10/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2200502

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21272251

BROWN, RONALD

DOB 03/10/70

169.791.4 - Traffic Regulation - Owner Who Is Not Driver Must Later Produce Proof of Insurance If Required

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1900277

Yes

Other

96007369

BRYANT, GARY DEAN

DOB 01/24/61

169A.03.20(3) - DWI; Prior impaired driving conviction; including M.S. 1998, 169.121; 169.1211;169.129

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900278

No

Body Only 

14006991

BUCHHOLZ, TRENTON DANIEL

DOB 06/19/85

609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Intentionally Inflicts/Attempts to Inflict Bodily Harm on Another

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/14/25

Probation Violation

W2500440

Yes

Body Only 

24001446

BUCKANAGA, PATRICK DWAYNE III

DOB 03/14/00

609.224.2(b) - Assault in the fifth degree; Gross misdemeanor-Within three years of previous conviction.

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900281

No

101.00 (Cash Only)

03010997

BUNNELL, EMMA PATRICIA

DOB 06/11/78

609.535.1(a) - Issue Dishonored Check-Definitions-Check

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900282

No

215.00 (Other)

T205122

BURKETT, DONALD WAYNE

DOB 04/23/55

171.24.1 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Suspension

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1900285

Yes

1000.00 (Other)

04006250

BURNLEY, MICHAEL J

DOB 09/06/70

609.52.4 - Theft-Wrongfully obtained public assistance

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900286

No

500.00 (Other)

TX992500

BURTON, JOHN

DOB 08/18/76

171.02.1 - Drivers License-Driving Without a Valid License or Vehicle Class/Type; Multiple Licenses Prohibited

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1900288

Yes

2000.00 (Other)

02701447

BURTON, MARK ALLEN

DOB 02/18/57

169A.20.1(1) - 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 171.20.2(a) - Drivers' Licenses - Operate Motor Vehicle after
License Suspension/Revocation/Cancellation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900290

No

300.00 (Other)

CR05223

BUTH, ROBERT SCOTT

DOB 07/10/62

169.791.2 - Traffic Regulation - Proof of Insurance Requirement for Driver; 171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900291

Yes

600.00 (Other)

TX972038

BUTRICK, WINSTON ALLEN

DOB 05/08/64

609.52.2(a)(13) - Theft-Obtain Services-No Payment

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/10/23

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2300252

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

22271810

CALDER, ALLAN D

DOB 03/30/54

169.14.1 - Traffic - Duty to Drive with Due Care - Speed Greater than Reasonable

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/19

Probation Violation - FE

W1900292

Yes

Body Only 

15021267

CAMACHO, JOSE HINOJOSA

DOB 12/18/69

609.223.1 - Assault-3rd Degree-Substantial Bodily Harm

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/04/20

Probation Violation - GM

W2001199

Yes

Body Only 

17138933

CAMPBELL, SONYA JEAN

DOB 02/15/68

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 39 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/05/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500558

Yes

Body Only 

25000034

CARDONA, ERIC DAIN

DOB 03/12/77

609.52.2(a)(17) - Theft-Take/Drive Motor Vehicle-No Owner Consent; 609.24 - Simple Robbery

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/22/24

Bench - Felony

W2401830

Yes

Body Only 

23007542

CASH, RACHEL RENEE

DOB 06/09/84

609.506.2 - Giving Peace Officer False Name-of Another Person; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual -
Not cannabis/hemp; 152.023.2(a)(2) - Drugs - 3rd Degree - Possess - 3 grams or more heroin, 5 grams or 25 dosage units fentanyl; 152.023.2(a)(1) - Drugs -
3rd Degree - Possess 10 grams or more a narcotic drug other than heroin or fentanyl

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/06/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900341

No

300.00 (Other)

07000863

CHANEY-SMITH, ANTHONY CHARLES

DOB 08/22/79

171.02.1(a) - Drivers License - Driving without a valid license for vehicle class or type

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/06/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900344

No

300.00 (Other)

58CR07873

CHECK, CRAIG R

DOB 06/21/78

169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/06/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900346

No

1000.00 (Other)

17256595

CHROMY, TERRENCE CHARLES

DOB 01/19/77

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/21/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500302

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19002256

COBENAIS, KRYSTAL KAYE

DOB 08/13/96

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/17/22

Arrest - Felony

W2201037

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

1803158

COLLETTI, GARY JOESPH

DOB 11/19/79

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/06/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900348

Yes

300.00 (Other)

07349491

COOK, SHANE WILLIAM

DOB 02/27/80

609.506.1 - Give Peace Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/21

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2101677

No

23000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21001023

COOK, ZACHARY EDWARD

DOB 08/07/84

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/21

Arrest - Felony

W2101676

Yes

23000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20272846

COOK, ZACHARY EDWARD

DOB 08/07/84

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/21

Arrest - Felony

W2101675

Yes

23000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21000426

COOK, ZACHARY EDWARD

DOB 08/07/84

152.025.1(2) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Sale - Schedule IV controlled substance mixture

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/29/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500540

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22271283

CORA, DONNA MARIE

DOB 08/24/57

171.24.1 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Suspension

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/16/18

Probation Violation

W1801780

Yes

No Bond

17278924

CRAIN, JEFFREY ALLAN

DOB 05/04/70

609.713.1 - Terroristic Threats-Reckless Disregard Risk

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/11/07

Failure to Appear

W1902550

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

07270252

CRANDALL, JOEL MICHAEL

DOB 09/24/67

171.02.1(a) - Drivers License - Driving without a valid license for vehicle class or type

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/23/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2202017

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22000796

CRAWFORD, BRANDON LEE

DOB 07/08/81

152.092(a) - Drugs - Possession of Drug Paraphernalia - Use or Possession Prohibited; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public
safety; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/06/19

Arrest - Felony

W1902803

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19271468

CREWS, NICHOLAS ALLEN

DOB 08/08/81

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana;
609.53.1 - Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/10/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500753

Yes

Body Only 

25000869

CROTTEAU, ERINN LYNN

DOB 03/26/87

609.222.1 - Assault-2nd Degree-Dangerous Weapon

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/24/25

Bench - Felony

W2500812

Yes

3000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24002633

CRUZ-ESTEVA, JONATHAN ANDRES

DOB 10/23/96

609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault; 641.165.2(a) - Introduce Contraband-Drug/Liquor into Jail/Lockup/Prison; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess
Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/02/25

Contempt

W2500852

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

58F899001328

CUMMINGS, SHELDON LEE

DOB 01/07/70

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support - Arrest of Adult

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/13/03

Arrest - Felony

WAR-150073

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

01001816

CURRY, PERCY DUANE

DOB 10/17/54

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT BY CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/25/88

Arrest - Felony

WAR-150086

Yes

Body Only 

88001118

DAILY, JOEL ANDRE

DOB 01/15/62

Invalid Statute - 2ND DEG BURGLARY/ THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/08/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-307584

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

17201164

DAVIDSON, JASON ANTHONY

DOB 04/08/75

Invalid Statute - FTA DISORDERLY CONDUCT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/05/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2400207

Yes

Body Only 

19003115

DAVIES, ALEXA RAE

DOB 06/07/92

609.53.1 - Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/08/20

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2002261

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20007127

DAVIS, ELISHA III

DOB 04/29/84

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/08/20

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2002260

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20003983

DAVIS, ELISHA III

DOB 04/29/84

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/08/20

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2002259

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20001021

DAVIS, ELISHA III

DOB 04/29/84

609.487.6 - Fleeing a Peace Officer By a Means Other Than a Motor Vehicle; 609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct -
Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene; 609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/26/16

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-296216

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

16168693

DAVIS, STEPHANIE MARIE

DOB 05/15/70

Invalid Statute - FTA VIOL HRO

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/10/01

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-150095

No

Body Only 

01000233

DAWKINS, ROBERT WILLIAM

DOB 02/24/75

Invalid Statute - FTA 2ND DEG DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/19/19

Bench - Felony

W1900669

Yes

Body Only 

18271353

DAWSON, LEROY NATHANIAL

DOB 05/16/68

151.40.1 - Pharmacy - Possess/Control/Manufacture/Sell/Furnish/Dispense/Dispose of Hypodermic Syringes/Needles; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree -
Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/13/21

Failure to Appear

W2100775

No

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20008534

DECORAH, JORDAN MICHAEL

DOB 01/24/90

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/13/21

Failure to Appear

W2100774

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21000441

DECORAH, JORDAN MICHAEL

DOB 01/24/90

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/20/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2401810

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24000511

DEFOE, ALIZEAH MARIE

DOB 12/23/04

609.2242.2 - Domestic Assault-GM-Subsequent Violation; 609.2242.2 - Domestic Assault-GM-Subsequent Violation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/18/24

Probation Violation - GM

W2401963

Yes

Body Only 

23001049

DEFOE, ALIZEAH MARIE

DOB 12/23/04

609.2231.1(b) - Assault - 4th Degree - Peace Officer - Physically Assaults

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/18/04

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150106

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

04003813

DEHL, AARON NATHANIEL

DOB 02/27/75

Invalid Statute - FTA NO PROOF INS/POSS DRUG PAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/12/04

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150112

No

200.00 (Cash or Bond)

04271304

DELGADO, ELIA GERTIERREZ

DOB 09/22/59

Invalid Statute - FTA NO INS/DISPLAY FAKE TABS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/17/88

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150115

No

250.00 (Cash or Bond)

T6881252

DENNIS, DAVID EARL

DOB 05/07/68

Invalid Statute - FTA  DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/02/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2200449

Yes

Body Only 

20003917

DENNIS, LYNN MARIE

DOB 05/26/93

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/26/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500193

Yes

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

25000404

DENNIS, LYNN MARIE

DOB 05/26/93

609.506.2 - Giving Peace Officer False Name-of Another Person

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/11/08

Arrest - Felony

WAR-152654

No

30000.00 (Cash or Bond)

58-CR-08-68

DERHEIM, BRUCE TERRENCE

DOB 01/26/65

Invalid Statute - FTA 2ND DEG CONT SUBST SALE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/20/24

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2401981

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23272853

DICKENS, DOMINIQUE LOUISE

DOB 02/03/86

169A.20.1(2) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Controlled Substance; 169A.27.1 - DWI - Fourth-Degree Driving While Impaired;
Described

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/12/10

Arrest - Felony

WAR-172528

No

Body Only 

08294203

DILLARD, TERRY JAMES

DOB 04/09/70

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL NON SUPPORT OF CHILD

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/06/16

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W1800296

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

16086403

DOBOSZENSKI, DENNIS VICTOR

DOB 02/10/63

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/18/00

Arrest - Felony

WAR-150192

No

Converted

97011493

DODGE, DAVID JOHN

DOB 01/29/78

Invalid Statute - FTA 2ND DEG BURGLARY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/22/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150195

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

05003583

DORIOTT, LEIANNE GAE

DOB 05/11/60

Invalid Statute - FTA NO PROOF OF INSURANCE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/14/21

Failure to Appear

W2100776

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21000198

DOWNWIND, AMBER MARIE

DOB 07/20/82

609.224.1(2) - Assault-5th Deg-Inflict or Attempt Bodily Harm

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/12/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-301033

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

17041060

DRESEL, DAVID SCOTT

DOB 04/13/74

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/31/25

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500378

No

Other

24000138

DREW, WILLIAM ALBERT

DOB 01/10/60

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle;
168.35 - Motor Vehicle Registration - Intent to Escape Tax

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/11/23

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2300081

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

58VB212601

DRINKWATER, MICHAEL GUY

DOB 08/27/72

171.24.3 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Cancellation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/14/20

Probation Violation - FE

W2000624

Yes

Body Only 

18032192

DUFECK, JOSEPH EUGENE

DOB 06/27/75

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/19/06

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-150200

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

58-CR-05-953 - 1

EAST, THOMAS JOHN

DOB 06/01/64

Invalid Statute - FTA GM DWI/ DAC-IPS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/21/03

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150205

No

400.00 (Cash or Bond)

58-TX-02-2220

EBERT, JOHN STEVEN RAY

DOB 07/23/71

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/18/08

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-154389

No

3000.00 (Cash or Bond)

07352041

ECKLEY, RHONDA RAE

DOB 08/09/63

Invalid Statute - FTA GM DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/08/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500577

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

24003770

EDDY, SYDNEE LOREN

DOB 06/21/99

171.09.1(g) - Drivers' Licenses-Driving restrictions-Drive/operate/control motor vehicle w/o ignition interlock.; 171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After
Revocation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/02/06

Arrest - Felony

WAR-150250

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

05010396

EDENS, ERNEST LAWRENCE

DOB 09/23/74

Invalid Statute - FTA AGG FORGERY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/29/21

Probation Violation - MS

W2101533

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20003354

EMERFOLL, ERIC PATRICK

DOB 07/07/91

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/06/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2400866

Yes

Body Only 

20002608

EMERY, ZOE LARAIN

DOB 09/30/96

609.631.3 - Check Forgery-Offer/Possess W/Intent to Defraud

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/13/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1801461

No

500.00 (Other)

18030016

ENTNER, WILLIAM ELMER

DOB 07/15/60

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/05/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150303

No

227.00 (Cash or Bond)

VB061370

ERICSON, KYLE SCOTT

DOB 09/01/69

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV WITHOUT VALID LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/04/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500709

No

Other

25270312

ESPANA, DENIS OMAR

DOB 04/13/06

340A.503.1(a)(2) - Liquor-Consumption by persons under 21; 609.50.1(1) - Obstruct Legal Process-Lawful Execution Legal Process; 609.487.6 - Fleeing
Police Officer by other means

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/04/95

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150307

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

t7942404

ESQUEDA, JOHN CORONADO

DOB 08/29/57

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR /SPEEDING

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/04/25

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2500717

No

Other

24001574

EVJEN, BRUCE JOHN

DOB 05/21/81

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/25/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2401673

Yes

3000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24001445

FAULHABER, RICHARD RAYMOND

DOB 12/12/60

169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to
public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/16/23

Arrest - Felony

W2300805

Yes

Body Only 

22003686

FELVER, DEMI NICOLE

DOB 01/06/94

609.485.2(1) - Escape From Custody-Held Pursuant to Lawful Arrest, While on Charge or Conviction or Adjudication

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/10/15

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-280343

No

Body Only 

58CR13647

FERRIERE, DONALD MICHAEL

DOB 06/02/58

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 71 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/23/04

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150410

No

215.00 (Converted)

58-T1-04-1977

FIRKUS, SARAH JO

DOB 06/07/84

Invalid Statute - FTA  DAS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/23/04

Arrest - Felony

WAR-150409

No

2000.00 (Converted)

58-K9-04-608

FIRKUS, SARAH JO

DOB 06/07/84

Invalid Statute - FTA OFFER FORGED CHECKS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/23/05

Arrest - Felony

WAR-150407

No

5000.00 (Converted)

58-k0-05-653

FIRKUS, SARAH JO

DOB 06/07/84

Invalid Statute - FTA DISHONORED CHECKS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/24/95

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-150413

No

Converted

58-K0-94-493

FISCHER, DAVID PETER

DOB 08/22/69

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL GM DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/25/19

Arrest - Felony

W1902963

Yes

Cash or Bond

19271954

FISHER, GREGORY RICHARD

DOB 05/30/62

171.09.1(f)(1) - Drivers' Licenses - Driving Restrictions--Alcohol/Controlled Substance;Violations; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to
public safety; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/15/23

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2300296

Yes

Body Only 

22001807

FISHER, JOHN LINCOLN

DOB 10/12/71

609.506.2 - Giving Peace Officer False Name-of Another Person; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount
Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/17/19

Probation Violation - GM

W1902468

Yes

Body Only 

17005960

FISHER, MICHAEL LAWRENCE

DOB 06/26/63

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/14/07

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-148687

No

Converted

58-CR-07-682

FOLEY, JOSEPH ALLEN

DOB 07/10/83

Converted Statute - VARIOUS - VARIOUS - DUI-LIQUOR - 5404; Invalid Statute - FTA 3rd Degree DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/26/25

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500831

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24272250

FONTAINE, SPENCER RAY

DOB 04/30/95

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle;
168.35 - Motor Vehicle Registration - Intent to Escape Tax

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/13/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500599

Yes

Other

22271685

FONTAINE, WAYNE AARON

DOB 11/02/78

609.2113.3(2)(ii) - Criminal Vehicular Operation - Bodily Harm - Under Influence Controlled Substance; 609.2113.3(1) - Criminal Vehicular Operation - Bodily
harm - Gross Negligence; 169.797.3 - Traffic Regulation-Uninsured Vehicle-Driver Violation; 171.24.3 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Cancellation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/04/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900561

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

18031946

FOWLER, MICHAEL ANDREW

DOB 11/18/92

169.42.1 - Traffic Regulation - Littering-Dangerous Object on Highway; 609.74(2) - Public Nuisance-Interfere/Obstruct/Render Dangerous Public Road/Water

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/24/24

Contempt

W2400638

No

Body Only 

24001253

FOY, STEPHANIE MARIE

DOB 10/15/83

609.485.2(1) - Escape From Custody-Held Pursuant to Lawful Arrest, While on Charge or Conviction or Adjudication

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/20/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2400797

Yes

Body Only 

19000397

FOY, STEPHANIE MARIE

DOB 10/15/83

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/22/24

Arrest - Felony

W2400632

Yes

Body Only 

19000397

FOY, STEPHANIE MARIE

DOB 10/15/83

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/07/19

Failure to Appear

W1902815

Yes

Body Only 

19002239

FRIEL, RYAN STEVEN

DOB 07/18/89

609.631.2(2) - Check Forgery-Falsely Endorse

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/22/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150432

No

300.00 (Converted)

58-CR-05-417

FRISHCOSY, BRIAN SCOTT

DOB 08/25/80

Invalid Statute - FTA MISD THEFT/TREPASS/OBSTRUC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/04/23

Arrest - Felony

W2300565

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22007243

FULTON, ISAAC EDWARD

DOB 04/21/84

609.487.6 - Fleeing a Peace Officer By a Means Other Than a Motor Vehicle; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small
Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/31/02

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150442

No

210.00 (Converted)

T0012491/T2012492

GANGL, DAVID ROBERT

DOB 06/09/64

Invalid Statute - FTA HUNT SM GAME W/O LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/15/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150464

No

500.00 (Converted)

58-CR-07-447

GARCIA, JOSE JUAN PEREZ

DOB 12/27/80

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/24/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2401997

Yes

Body Only 

21004384

GARRETT, ARTHUR EUGENE JR

DOB 07/24/78

152.027.2 - Drugs - Possess Schedule 5 Controlled Substance

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/14/98

Arrest - Felony

WAR-150467

No

Converted

58-K6-98-894

GARSKE, LEO HENRY

DOB 09/24/63

Invalid Statute - FTA FELONY THEFT /THEFT MV

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/17/19

Failure to Appear

W1902467

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19272001

GARTLAND, NICHOLAS PATRICK

DOB 09/05/89

169.81.5(d) - Traffic Regulation - Vehicle carrying farm produce leaking and not exempt under paragraph (c)

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/04/24

Arrest - Felony

W2400361

Yes

Body Only 

16281852

GARZA, AMBER LEE

DOB 09/27/78

609.535.2 - Issue Dishonored Check-Offense

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/04/24

Arrest - Felony

W2401391

Yes

Body Only 

23003302

GARZA, BECKY TERESA

DOB 05/04/82

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety; 609.487.3 - Fleeing a Peace Officer in a Motor Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/12/20

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2000089

No

1000.00 (Other)

19003926

GERARDY, CHARLES ROBERT

DOB 12/04/75

518B.01.14a - Domestic Abuse - Venue Where OFP Violation Prosecuted

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/10/14

Arrest - Felony

WAR-232632

No

Converted

13212957

GERMAN FIGUEROA, IVAN ALONSO

DOB 06/20/84

Invalid Statute - FTA DRUGS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/12/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150475

No

500.00 (Converted)

07006951

GILBERT, JUSTIN MICHAEL

DOB 10/31/80

Invalid Statute - FTA DOMESTIC ASSAULT / DOC/

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/08/23

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2301542

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21272028

GINER, ALEX MICHAEL

DOB 07/23/00

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/07/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500126

Yes

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

24000344

GLIENKE, DAVID CARL

DOB 10/14/60

168.09.4 - Motor Vehicle Registration - Operate Vehicle With Expired Registration; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/19/21

Probation Violation - GM

W2100382

Yes

Body Only 

19004701

GLISSMAN, MONICA JEANNETTE

DOB 02/10/74

609.506.1 - Give Peace Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/26/23

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2300693

Yes

Body Only 

22002551

GOMEZ, FIDEL FRANK

DOB 04/30/91

609.2242.2 - Domestic Assault-GM-Subsequent Violation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/12/01

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-150743

No

Converted

98005629

GOODWIN, WILLIAM STEVEN

DOB 02/27/55

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL ENHANCED REFUSAL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/23/24

Arrest - Felony

W2400814

Yes

Body Only 

23003299

GOSNELL, DERRICK LEE

DOB 08/15/80

609.713.1 - Terroristic Threats-Reckless Disregard Risk; 609.2247.2 - Domestic Assault - By Strangulation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/09/08

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-156076

No

Converted

07360393

GOTCHER, GLENDA RAE

DOB 04/30/71

Invalid Statute - 2ND DEGREE DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/11/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400582

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21001950

GOULD, ERIKA TATIANA

DOB 09/14/90

609.528.2 - Possession or Sale of Stolen or Counterfeit Check; Crimes; 609.528.3(1) - Stolen Checks-Penalties-1 Direct Victim and Value $250 or Less

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/27/25

Contempt

W2500659

No

500.00 (Cash Only)

58fa1145

GOULD, ERIKA TATIANA

DOB 09/14/90

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/26/24

Arrest - Felony

W2400995

Yes

Body Only 

22000872

GOULD, ERIKA TATIANA

DOB 09/14/90

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.487.3 - Fleeing a Peace Officer in a Motor Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/25

Contempt

W2500090

No

2900.00 (Cash Only)

58FA17331

GRABER, TAYLOR MCKAY

DOB 04/16/94

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/29/03

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-150831

No

2000.00 (Converted)

03003761

GRAF, LARRY ALLEN

DOB 04/01/79

Invalid Statute - FTA FALSE NAME/NO PROOF INS/

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/06/25

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2500733

No

Other

23002552

GRAHAM, ISABELLA ELIZABETH RENAE

DOB 09/06/02

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/01/04

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150834

No

300.00 (Converted)

T2041728

GRAUPMANN, DAVID ARTHUR

DOB 10/14/75

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/23/25

Probation Violation - GM

W2500652

Yes

Body Only 

24000429

GRUNEWALD, JESSICA ARLETTA

DOB 11/11/85

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/22/25

Arrest - Felony

W2500641

Yes

Body Only 

22002428

GRUNEWALD, JESSICA ARLETTA

DOB 11/11/85

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/28/14

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-254443

No

500.00 (Converted)

14087276

GRUNKLEE, BARBARA JOAN

DOB 03/06/71

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/11/99

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-150839

No

500.00 (Converted)

98004079

GSCHWIND, JERAMY

DOB 12/10/70

Invalid Statute - FTA DISHONORED CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/02/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2401543

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24270455

GUSTAFSON, DOUGLAS GENE

DOB 03/02/60

169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to
public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/26/25

Arrest - Felony

W2500339

Yes

Body Only 

21003438

GUSTAVSON, DANIEL JOHN

DOB 06/29/83

609.506.2 - Giving Peace Officer False Name-of Another Person

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/24/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500508

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

25270028

GUTIERREZ MACIAS, GIAN MARCO

DOB 07/26/00

169.13.1(a) - Traffic - Reckless driving; Drives Consciously Disregarding a Substantial or Unjustifiable Risk; 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor
Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 169A.20.1(5) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle - Alcohol Concentration 0.08 Within 2 Hours; 169.14.2(a)(4) -
Traffic-speeding-Exceed interstate limit 70 mph out of urban

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 95 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/05/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-150882

No

500.00 (Converted)

CR05611

HALL, ALLISON WENTWORTH

DOB 07/29/42

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC/NO PROOF

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/27/23

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2301303

No

75.00 (Cash or Bond)

58VB23419

HALL, ASHTON SEAN

DOB 10/31/03

340A.503.3 - Liquor-Possession by Person Under 21

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/25/23

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2301835

No

20000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23001186

HALVERSON, ELEANORE MARIE

DOB 06/22/78

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.506.1 - Give Peace Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/25/23

Arrest - Felony

W2301837

No

20000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23001191

HALVERSON, ELEANORE MARIE

DOB 06/22/78

609.2231.3 - Assault-4th Deg-Correctional Employee; Probation Officer; Prosecutor; or Judge

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/25/23

Arrest - Felony

W2301836

Yes

20000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23001192

HALVERSON, ELEANORE MARIE

DOB 06/22/78

609.2231.3(1) - Assault-4th Deg-Correctional Employee; Prob. Officer; Prosecutor; Judge -Demonstrable Bodily Harm

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/28/20

Arrest - Felony

W2001612

Yes

Body Only 

17071559

HALVERSON, JONATHAN LEE

DOB 06/23/78

609.582.3 - Burglary-3rd Deg-Steal/Commit Felony or Gross Misd; 609.582.3 - Burglary-3rd Deg-Steal/Commit Felony or Gross Misd; 609.582.2(a)(4) -
Burglary-2nd Deg-Building-Possess Tool; 609.582.2(a)(4) - Burglary-2nd Deg-Building-Possess Tool; 609.582.1(b) - Burglary-1st Deg-Poss Dangerous
Weapon/Explosive; 609.582.1(b) - Burglary-1st Deg-Poss Dangerous Weapon/Explosive

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/28/20

Arrest - Felony

W2001613

Yes

Body Only 

19003723

HALVERSON, JONATHAN LEE

DOB 06/23/78

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/09/21

Probation Violation - FE

W2101373

Yes

Body Only 

21000049

HANSON, BLAKE LEE

DOB 12/28/95

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.487.6 - Fleeing a Peace Officer By a Means Other Than a Motor Vehicle; 609.487.3 -
Fleeing a Peace Officer in a Motor Vehicle; 609.529.2(6) - Mail Theft-Knowingly Obtained Illegally; Receives, Possesses, Transfers, Buys, Conceals;
609.528.2 - Possession or Sale of Stolen or Counterfeit Check; Crimes; 609.2231.1(c)(2) - Assault - 4th Degree - Peace Officer - Throws/transfers bodily
fluids or feces at or onto officer

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/15/92

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-150889

No

750.00 (Converted)

92005350

HARER, RICHARD ALLEN

DOB 11/10/55

Invalid Statute - FTA AGG VIOLATIONS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/11/24

Bench - Felony

W2400906

Yes

15000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24000418

HARRIS, SARAH NATASHA

DOB 11/22/90

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 641.165.2(a) - Introduce Contraband-Drug/Liquor into Jail/Lockup/Prison; 609.582.4(b) - Burglary
- 4th Degree - Enters building open to public; With intent to steal; Directly or accomplice; 609.2231.3(2) - Assault-4th Deg-Correction Emp/ Prob.
Officer/Prosecutor/Judge-Intentionally Transfers Bodily Fluids

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/02/13

Arrest - Felony

WAR-200861

No

Converted

58CR13220

HARRISON, ALISSA MARIE

DOB 10/04/89

Invalid Statute - THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/14/20

Failure to Appear

W2000372

No

500.00 (Other)

18032886

HARVILL, BRANDON JAMES

DOB 03/29/85

8.01.04 - Pine County - Septic Compliance Inspection Violation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/09/10

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-170066

No

835.00 (Converted)

10270995

HARWELL, DEANNA SUE

DOB 06/17/67

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR/VEH REG/NO PROOF INS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/09/10

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-171271

No

335.00 (Converted)

10305327

HARWELL, DEANNA SUE

DOB 06/17/67

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/30/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500547

Yes

Body Only 

23003087

HASKINS, ADAM STEVEN HAMILTON

DOB 01/07/80

152.023.2(a)(1) - Drugs - 3rd Degree - Possess 10 grams or more a narcotic drug other than heroin or fentanyl

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/24/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500811

Yes

Body Only 

24000025

HEIL, MISTY RAIHN LYNN

DOB 02/27/81

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/21/25

Failure to Appear

W2500491

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24001565

HENDRIX, CASSANDRA DENEIL

DOB 12/04/90

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/28/23

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2302156

No

50.00 (Cash or Bond)

23002757

HILL, THOMAS W

DOB 01/29/68

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/03/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500689

Yes

30000.00 (Cash or Bond)

25000717

HOULE, BENJAMIN LEE

DOB 07/03/79

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating
Vehicle; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/04/25

Arrest - Felony

W2500696

Yes

30000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24003555

HOULE, BENJAMIN LEE

DOB 07/03/79

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs -
5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp; 609.582.2(a)(1) - Burglary-2nd Degree-Dwelling

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/02/25

Contempt

W2500387

No

500.00 (Cash Only)

58FA11342

HOUSTON, RUSTY DOYLE

DOB 10/27/72

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1802168

No

No Bond

18009069

HUTTON, ANDREW STEPHEN

DOB 06/19/82

609.605.1(b)(3) - Trespass-Premises of Another-Refuse to Depart

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/18

Bench - Felony

W1802169

Yes

No Bond

18012145

HUTTON, ANDREW STEPHEN

DOB 06/19/82

609.821.2(9) - Finance Transaction Card Fraud-Trafficking SNAP benefits; 609.821.2(9) - Finance Transaction Card Fraud-Trafficking SNAP benefits

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/11/18

Probation Violation - FE

W1801749

Yes

No Bond

17171342

HUTTON, ANDREW STEPHEN

DOB 06/19/82

609.2242.4 - Domestic Assault-Felony

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/18

Bench - Felony

W1802167

Yes

No Bond

17206549

HUTTON, ANDREW STEPHEN

DOB 06/19/82

629.75.2(d)(1) - Violate No Contact Order - Within 10 years of the first of two or more convictions

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/16/21

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2103049

No

1000.00 (Other)

21003677

INGRAHAM, TRISTA LEE

DOB 08/10/90

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent; 609.506.1 - Give Peace
Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/15/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2400732

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22270092

JANOTA, JOHN JAMES

DOB 05/19/72

169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to
public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/03/23

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2301898

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22001378

JENSEN, CORY LAVERNE

DOB 06/26/72

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/14/25

Probation Violation - GM

W2500439

Yes

Body Only 

18032731

JENSEN, TRAVIS ALLAN

DOB 06/30/83

340A.503.2(1) - Liquor-Purchase/Sell/Barter/Furnish/Give to u/21yr

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/16/24

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2401948

Yes

Body Only 

23003755

JOHNSON, BRANDI LYNN

DOB 06/09/76

609.506.1 - Give Peace Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not
cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/29/25

Bench - Felony

W2500541

Yes

Body Only 

20271379

JOHNSON, CHRISTOPHER SHANNON

DOB 08/04/66

152.025.2(2) - CONTROLLED SUBSTANCE CRIME IN THE FIFTH DEGREE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/21/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1802433

No

3000.00 (Cash or Bond)

18031591

JOHNSON, TRENT LAMAR

DOB 02/19/79

518B.01.14(b) - Domestic Abuse - Violate Order for Protection-Misdemeanor

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/24/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1802728

No

Other

18032315

JOHNSON, TRENT LAMAR

DOB 02/19/79

518B.01.14(b) - Domestic Abuse - Violate Order for Protection-Misdemeanor

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/21/24

Bench - Felony

W2401645

Yes

Body Only 

23003283

JONES, FRANK NICHOLAS

DOB 03/30/97

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp; 609.487.6 - Fleeing a Peace Officer By a
Means Other Than a Motor Vehicle; 609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.222.1 - Assault-2nd Degree-Dangerous Weapon

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/16/11

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-176086

No

150.00 (Cash or Bond)

11018351

KALISH, KIMBERLEY ANNE

DOB 07/04/60

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT GAS DRIVE OFF

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/18/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400618

No

Other

24270498

KANGBATEH, DARLINGTON ELI TAMBA

DOB 02/03/84

169.19.2 - Traffic regulations - U turn

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/20/23

Probation Violation - GM

W2301250

Yes

Body Only 

18030843

KAUPPI, LISA LEE

DOB 03/06/71

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/21

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2101681

No

2000.00 (200)

20003839

KELLEY, JORDON JOHN

DOB 09/03/84

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/02/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2401544

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24001233

KEPLER, JAMES ISAAC

DOB 10/28/83

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating
Vehicle; 168.35 - Motor Vehicle Registration - Intent to Escape Tax; 171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/28/18

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1802750

Yes

No Bond

18031668

KHALIL, MOHAMMED ABD-AL-MOHSEN

DOB 08/21/91

169A.20.1(1) - 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 169A.20.2(1) - Traffic - DWI - Refuse to submit to chemical
test; Breath or test refusal or failure

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/26/25

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500833

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23000549

KISSNER, JASON HENRY

DOB 12/13/95

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 169.13.1(a) - Traffic - Reckless driving; Drives Consciously Disregarding a Substantial or
Unjustifiable Risk

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/13/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401466

No

50.00 (Cash or Bond)

24270830

KITCHENMASTER, DALE ALAN JR

DOB 08/16/85

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 609.506.1 - Give Peace Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/10/09

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-162506

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

09270343

KLEPPEN, KIMBERLY LYNN

DOB 05/04/72

Invalid Statute - FTA FALSE NAME/DAC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/07/06

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-151991

No

Body Only 

06270985

KOLDING, ROBERT ADOLPH

DOB 10/13/56

Invalid Statute - FTA GM DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/02/23

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2300207

No

3000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19004290

KORF, BRODY ANDREW

DOB 06/15/96

609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Intentionally Inflicts/Attempts to Inflict Bodily Harm on Another

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/18/17

Arrest - Felony

WAR-302164

No

Body Only 

00002963

KRUETH, ROGER HOWARD

DOB 03/31/49

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL FORGERY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/25/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-152002

No

292.00 (Cash or Bond)

06272945

LABORICO, JUAN PABLO

DOB 01/30/80

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC/SPEEDING

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/27/20

Failure to Appear

W2000497

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

10200906

LACROIX, LANDON MAATTA

DOB 01/10/48

168.10.3(3) - Motor Vehicle Registration - Display Anothers Plates

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/21/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1802051

No

1000.00 (Other)

18031182

LAGREW, JENNIFER ANN

DOB 03/29/78

151.40.1 - Pharmacy - Possess/Control/Manufacture/Sell/Furnish/Dispense/Dispose of Hypodermic Syringes/Needles

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/21/21

Probation Violation - FE

W2102118

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20002608

LAIRD, DEANNA MARIE

DOB 01/07/78

609.631.3 - Check Forgery-Offer/Possess W/Intent to Defraud

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/14/16

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-287734

No

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

14214655

LAKE, SCOTT BLAINE

DOB 05/14/65

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/15/13

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-214536

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

13097170

LAMOTTE, DAWN ELYSE

DOB 06/20/82

Invalid Statute - FTA DAMP

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/11/22

Arrest - Felony

W2202131

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21001446

LAMPI, COLLIN WAYNE

DOB 06/28/93

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent; 609.821.2(1) - Financial Transaction Card Fraud-Use-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/17/19

Probation Violation - FE

W1901320

Yes

Body Only 

15162973

LANE, JAY CHRISTOPHER

DOB 09/05/67

609.713.1 - Terroristic Threats-Reckless Disregard Risk

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/01/12

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-184807

No

385.00 (Cash Only)

58VB12171

LANGHAM, THOMAS CHARLES

DOB 06/26/44

Invalid Statute - FTA FAIL TO PAY UCR FEE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/12/04

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-152005

No

350.00 (Cash or Bond)

03001826

LAPOINTE, EDDIE CHARLES

DOB 05/03/65

Invalid Statute - FTA DISHONORED CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/27/20

Failure to Appear

W2000498

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

17270533

LARA-CRUZ, ADAN

DOB 08/26/88

629.75.2(c) - Domestic Abuse No Contact Order - Violate No Contact Order - within 10 years of previous conviction

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/02/23

Probation Violation - FE

W2301652

Yes

Body Only 

16068280

LARSON, CHRISTIAN DALLAS

DOB 12/06/94

609.343.1a(g) - Criminal Sexual Conduct - 2nd Degree - Contact under 16 - Significant relationship

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 124 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/26/94

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-152010

No

500.00 (Cash Only)

93009211

LARSON, DAN JOSH

DOB 12/24/62

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI/ NO MN DL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/24/20

Failure to Appear

W2001140

Yes

Body Only 

19003942

LARSON, JOSEPH JULIUS

DOB 08/05/88

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/05/21

Arrest - Felony

W2100908

Yes

Body Only 

19001126

LAWRENCE, NATHAN DARRYL

DOB 09/05/77

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/07/99

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-152134

No

100.00 (Cash or Bond)

T499578

LEE, JENNIFER YONG

DOB 10/28/80

Invalid Statute - FTA UNDERAGE CONSUMPTION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/05/18

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-311530

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

18015064

LEE, SHANNON RAE

DOB 02/19/80

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/02/14

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-234806

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

13252936

LENFORD, GARY

DOB 08/14/71

Invalid Statute - FTA DOC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/02/98

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-152440

No

1250.00 (Cash or Bond)

T395479

LEWIS, BENJAMIN FRANKLIN

DOB 03/18/73

Invalid Statute - FTA  DAS / SPEEDING

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/08/12

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-186314

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

12091143

LEWIS, CODY DEWAYNE

DOB 11/12/85

Invalid Statute - FTA TRAFFIC NO VALID DL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/16/10

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-167001

No

Body Only 

09416589

LEWIS, DRAPER LAVARR

DOB 03/20/83

Invalid Statute - A & D ORDER VIOLATE OFP/HRO

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/10/10

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-166931

No

Body Only 

09416589

LEWIS, DRAPER LAVARR

DOB 03/20/83

Invalid Statute - A & D ORDER VIOALTE OFP/HRO

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/13/19

Probation Violation - GM

W1902833

Yes

Body Only 

18004394

LIGHTFEATHER, JAMES EDWARD

DOB 03/17/78

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/20/21

Probation Violation - MS

W2102360

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

14164930

LINCOLN, LEVI AARON JR

DOB 01/15/89

609.595.3 - Damage to Property-4th Deg-Intentional Damage-Other Circumstances

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/23/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2201769

Yes

Body Only 

22000990

LINDBERG, RANDY DALE

DOB 04/22/83

629.75.2(b) - Domestic Abuse No Contact Order - Violate No Contact Order - Misdemeanor

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/23/22

Arrest - Felony

W2201768

Yes

Body Only 

22000869

LINDBERG, RANDY DALE

DOB 04/22/83

609.582.3 - Burglary-3rd Deg-Steal/Commit Felony or Gross Misd; 609.582.2(a)(4) - Burglary-2nd Deg-Building-Possess Tool

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/22/22

Arrest - Felony

W2201308

Yes

Body Only 

21272309

LINDBERG, RANDY DALE

DOB 04/22/83

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/13/10

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-172912

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

10382693

LINDEMANN, DEREK LEE

DOB 05/20/83

Invalid Statute - FTA MISD DWI/ FALSE NAME

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/17/23

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2301974

No

Body Only 

23000225

LONG, RANDALL EARL

DOB 06/08/52

609.2242.1(1) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Commits Act to Cause Fear of Immediate Bodily Harm or Death; 609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct -
Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/29/09

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-162672

No

4000.00 (Cash or Bond)

08270553

LOUIS, DEAN EDWARD

DOB 08/14/57

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI / OPEN BOTTLE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/09/24

Probation Violation - MS

W2401037

No

Body Only 

22270912

LOZANO, LUCERO

DOB 12/16/81

169.09.2 - Traffic Collision - Driver Involved Fails to Stop for Collision  - Driven or Attended Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/24/91

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-152503

No

250.00 (Cash Only)

91002461

LOZINSKI, MICHAEL JOSEPH

DOB 08/01/71

Invalid Statute - FTA DAS / NO MC ENDORSEMENT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/31/18

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-309709

No

Body Only 

16050991

LUND, GARY JOHN

DOB 08/27/71

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/30/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-152564

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

057367

LUZ, ANTHONY PHILLIP

DOB 12/16/76

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/27/25

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500834

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24004088

MACMILLAN, RYAN THOMAS

DOB 10/30/87

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/09/25

Bench - Felony

W2500742

Yes

Body Only 

24271883

MADRID MONTOYA, JOSE ERNESTO

DOB 05/05/97

169A.20.1(5) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle - Alcohol Concentration 0.08 Within 2 Hours; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule
1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/05/18

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1801693

Yes

No Bond

04002705

MALONEY, JONATHAN RICHARD

DOB 10/04/83

609.631.3 - Check Forgery-Offer/Possess W/Intent to Defraud

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/17/19

Probation Violation - MS

W1900792

No

No Bond

58JV1917

MARGALLI, LATALIA ANJOLIE

DOB 01/17/02

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/29/12

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-185488

No

185.00 (Other)

12041186

MAROHN, DYLAN G

DOB 10/29/91

Invalid Statute - FTA UNDERAGE CONSUMPTION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/02

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-152604

No

180.00 (Cash or Bond)

T8012609

MARONAY, CHARLES EDWARD

DOB 03/28/71

Invalid Statute - FTA PASSENGER POSS OPEN BOTTLE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/11/19

Probation Violation - FE

W1902116

Yes

Body Only 

17071559

MARSEN, PATRICK WYLIE

DOB 08/06/75

609.582.3 - Burglary-3rd Deg-Steal/Commit Felony or Gross Misd

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/13/21

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2100549

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21000463

MARTENS, JASON EUGENE

DOB 05/11/79

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene; 609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Intentionally
Inflicts/Attempts to Inflict Bodily Harm on Another

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/14/15

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-262679

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

14260303

MARTINSON, JAIMESON DENNIS

DOB 08/21/74

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR / NO PROOF INSURANCE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/17/08

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156098

No

2000.00 (Other)

08271059

MATEO, MANUEL PEDRO

DOB 12/02/84

Invalid Statute - FTA MISD DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/26/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1801860

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

18030346

MATRIOUS, DOROTHY MAE

DOB 04/21/68

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/06/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401421

No

Body Only 

18002571

MATRIOUS, JULIA ANN

DOB 06/08/96

609.595.3 - Damage to Property-4th Deg-Intentional Damage-Other Circumstances

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/07/00

Arrest - Felony

WAR-152620

No

Body Only 

99006493

MATSON, STEVE WAYNE

DOB 12/01/79

Invalid Statute - FTA CHECK FORGERY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/25/89

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-152624

No

750.00 (Cash or Bond)

K3881032

MATTERN, JAMES MARTIN

DOB 01/04/50

Invalid Statute - FTA AGG VIOL/GROSS DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/18/24

Arrest - Felony

W2401965

Yes

Body Only 

24000649

MATTHYS, SAMANTHA GRACE

DOB 10/28/94

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/18/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401966

Yes

Body Only 

24002189

MATTHYS, SAMANTHA GRACE

DOB 10/28/94

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/18/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401967

Yes

Body Only 

23001077

MATTHYS, SAMANTHA GRACE

DOB 10/28/94

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 169.09.2 - Traffic Collision - Driver Involved Fails to Stop for Collision  - Driven or Attended
Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/10/15

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-270829

No

3000.00 (Cash or Bond)

15000102

MATTSON, RYAN ALAN

DOB 04/27/85

Invalid Statute - FTA TRAFFIC DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/20/17

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-298650

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

16263935

MAURSTAD, DYLAN JAY

DOB 10/08/94

Invalid Statute - FTA COUNTERFEITING CURRENCY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/29/04

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-152954

No

200.00 (Cash or Bond)

TX042495

MAYS, PIERRE LASHAUN

DOB 04/04/81

Invalid Statute - FTA LOOSE WHEEL FASTNERS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/19/13

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-208823

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

13066629

MCBRIDE, KYLE RAMONE

DOB 05/27/87

Invalid Statute - FTA 5TH DEG ASLT /  DOC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/15/14

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-236047

No

Body Only 

13215615

MCBRIDE, MELONY LYNN

DOB 09/22/72

Invalid Statute - FTA AID/ABET THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/20/21

Probation Violation - MS

W2101902

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21002480

MCBROOM, ANDREW KYLE

DOB 10/13/85

169A.20.1(5) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle - Alcohol Concentration 0.08 Within 2 Hours; 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under
Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/05/01

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-152995

No

750.00 (Cash or Bond)

01000747

MCCAIN, JAMES ANDREW

DOB 04/20/75

Invalid Statute - FTA VIOLATION OF OFP

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/10/15

Arrest - Felony

WAR-271130

No

Body Only 

13037291

MCCLAY, RICHARD TODD

DOB 07/05/90

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL ASSAULT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/11/15

Arrest - Felony

WAR-274021

No

Body Only 

13037291

MCCLAY, RICHARD TODD

DOB 07/05/90

Invalid Statute - FTA ASSAULT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/13/18

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1802352

Yes

3000.00 (Cash or Bond)

18271174

MCCOY-GERNERT, CARRIE GRACE

DOB 08/24/82

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/13/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153077

No

227.00 (Cash Only)

07008370

MCDOWELL, JAY ALLEN

DOB 02/22/83

Invalid Statute - FTA DAS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/01/04

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153137

No

215.00 (Cash Only)

04007500

MCGUIGAN, BRUCE EDWARD

DOB 09/11/83

Invalid Statute - FTA UNDERAGE CONSUMPTION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/21/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1802958

No

No Bond

58CR18952

MCLAUGHLIN, KEITH DOUGLAS

DOB 11/30/62

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene; 609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Intentionally
Inflicts/Attempts to Inflict Bodily Harm on Another

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/24/18

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W1803193

Yes

No Bond

18030903

MCLAUGHLIN, KEITH DOUGLAS

DOB 11/30/62

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/07/21

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2102013

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21001933

MCLEAN, SEAMUS MATTHEW

DOB 05/03/85

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/25/96

Arrest - Felony

WAR-153278

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

95010133

MCNEAL, MICHAEL KENT

DOB 03/04/46

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT BY SWINDLE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/20/98

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153279

No

250.00 (Cash or Bond)

TX973383

MELTON, CODY J

DOB 03/18/78

Invalid Statute - FTA UNDERAGE CONSUMPTION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/14/06

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153281

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

06270467

MENDEZ, MARTIN

DOB 07/03/62

Invalid Statute - FTA NO PROOF OF INS/DL W/O LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/04/19

Bench - Felony

W1901831

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19002065

MENDOZA, JASMINE MYA

DOB 06/04/00

641.165.2(a) - Introduce Contraband-Drug/Liquor into Jail/Lockup/Prison; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount
Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/08/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2201240

Yes

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22001560

MENDOZA, LUIS DANIEL

DOB 04/14/93

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 169A.20.2(1) -
Traffic - DWI - Refuse to submit to chemical test; Breath or test refusal or failure

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/16

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-288098

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

15142080

MERGEN, JAMES TODD

DOB 11/02/64

Invalid Statute - FTA OBSCENE HARRAS PHONE CALLS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/09/18

Bench - Felony

W1801728

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

15133517

MERRILL, BRANDON GENE

DOB 10/22/88

609.2242.4 - Domestic Assault-Felony

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/05/16

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-295567

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

16271831

MERRILL, WENDY JO

DOB 11/10/87

Invalid Statute - FTA FALSE INFO

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/09/98

Arrest - Felony

WAR-153289

No

Body Only 

97004027

MEYERS, CHRISTOPHER HENRY

DOB 08/13/74

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL REC STLN PROPERTY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/09/98

Arrest - Felony

WAR-153284

No

Body Only 

96012853

MEYERS, CHRISTOPHER HENRY

DOB 08/13/74

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL 2ND DEG BURGLARY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/03/01

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153291

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

01000775

MIDENCE, DARWIN ORLANDO

DOB 12/08/69

Invalid Statute - FTA TRESPASS/ DOC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/28/99

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-153296

No

Body Only 

98008533

MILES, DONALD GENE

DOB 05/10/67

Invalid Statute - FTA UNDERAGE CONSUMPTION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 157 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/29/10

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-170139

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

10238726

MILETICH, PAUL JAMES

DOB 02/22/80

Invalid Statute - FTA 5TH DEG ASSAULT/ DOC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/18/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400624

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

24270265

MILLER, AUSTIN RILEY

DOB 11/21/02

171.02.1(a) - Drivers License - Driving without a valid license for vehicle class or type; 169A.20.1(5) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle - Alcohol
Concentration 0.08 Within 2 Hours; 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/28/20

Failure to Appear

W2001897

Yes

Body Only 

19004431

MINER, DEEANNA LEA

DOB 08/21/64

609.595.1(4) - Damage to Property - 1st Degree - Value Reduced Over $1000; 609.562 - Arson-2nd Degree-Building-Value $1,000 or More; 609.562 -
Arson-2nd Degree-Building-Value $1,000 or More

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/28/20

Failure to Appear

W2001898

No

Body Only 

19003263

MINER, DEEANNA LEA

DOB 08/21/64

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/28/20

Failure to Appear

W2001896

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20000181

MINER, DEEANNA LEA

DOB 08/21/64

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/06/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500732

Yes

Body Only 

21004556

MINER, THOMAS LEE

DOB 07/05/89

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/22/02

Arrest - Felony

WAR-153305

No

Body Only 

99012858

MINOR, DARRELL LYNN

DOB 03/11/66

Invalid Statute - FTA 3RD DEG ASSAULT 2 COUNTS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/15/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401292

No

Other

24001564

MIRON, AUSTIN FRANCIS

DOB 02/14/03

609.72.1(1) - Disorderly Conduct - Brawling or Fighting

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/29/15

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-278863

No

Body Only 

13270258

MITTHUN, COREY MARTIN

DOB 10/28/73

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL 3RD DEG DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/08/21

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2100938

Yes

1000.00 (Other)

21270615

MOE KERCHEFSKI, DANAL LYNN

DOB 04/08/74

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/09/24

Arrest - Felony

W2401897

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23003431

MOHAMUD, ASHA JIBRIL

DOB 01/05/99

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/20/08

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156099

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

08271529

MONVALVO, MAGDALENO

DOB 07/22/83

Invalid Statute - FTA NO INS/ DRV W/O VALID LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/25/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400168

No

100.00 (Cash or Bond)

58CR23523

MOODY, VADA MORAIH

DOB 07/01/92

169.797.2 - Traffic Regulation-Uninsured Vehicle-Owner Violation; 169.30(b) - Traffic Regulation - Failure to Stop at Stop Signs or Stop Lines at Entrance to
Through Highway; 169.475.2(a)(2) - Wireless Communications Device - Engage in cellular phone or video call

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/11/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500768

Yes

Body Only 

24004036

MOOSE, DARRYL RAY

DOB 09/10/66

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/14/23

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2301562

No

6000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23002171

MORALES LOPEZ, RIGOBERTO

DOB 07/06/88

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/09

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-158719

No

305.00 (Cash Only)

58VB081400

MORENO-GARCIA, NORBERTO ANTONIO

DOB 08/16/84

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC/SPEEDING

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/21/94

Arrest - Felony

WAR-153364

No

Cash or Bond

93010001

MORPHEW, BRIAN WAYNE

DOB 12/30/66

Invalid Statute - THEFT BY CHECK/DISHONORED CK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/21/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500495

Yes

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

23270488

MORRIS, TAMEICIA LOUISE

DOB 09/08/94

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/02/99

Arrest - Felony

WAR-153812

No

Cash or Bond

96012226

MORRISON, ALBERT STANLEY

DOB 01/27/61

Invalid Statute - FTA 2ND DEG ASSAULT W KNIFE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/15/09

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-161845

No

235.00 (Cash Only)

09254834

MORTENSEN, ANDREW JAMES

DOB 02/04/87

Invalid Statute - FTA OPEN BOTTLE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/18/25

Failure to Appear

W2500487

Yes

Body Only 

23001425

MOSAY, DEREK RAYMOND

DOB 09/20/85

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/09/20

Probation Violation - MS

W2001748

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

19001498

MUELLER, BRANDON JOSEPH

DOB 12/29/99

169.797.3 - Traffic Regulation-Uninsured Vehicle-Driver Violation; 169.09.3(a) - Traffic Collision - Injury, Death, or Vehicle Damage - Driver Fails to Give
Information

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/24/20

Probation Violation - FE

W2002173

Yes

No Bond/Unspecified

18030482

MUNOZ, COREY ALLEN

DOB 02/03/87

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4
- Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/26/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2401008

Yes

Body Only 

21001968

MYERS, NATHAN DAVID

DOB 03/30/99

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/10/25

Bench - Felony

W2500752

Yes

Body Only 

22005705

MYERS, NATHAN DAVID

DOB 03/30/99

169.20.2 - Traffic Regulation - Driver Turning Left Fails to Yield Right of Way to Oncoming Traffic

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/26/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500830

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24001151

N0URSE, HAILEY MAR0L

DOB 06/18/96

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/17/03

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153457

No

110.00 (Cash or Bond)

02009342

NAGEL, JOHN LOUIS

DOB 05/01/58

Invalid Statute - FTA NSF CHECKS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/16/24

Failure to Appear

W2401084

Yes

Body Only 

24270428

NAMICELA ANDRADE, CLAUDIO RODRIGO

DOB 08/29/94

169A.20.1(5) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle - Alcohol Concentration 0.08 Within 2 Hours

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/28/00

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153459

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

98007743

NELIS, BRIAN MATTHEW

DOB 10/16/77

Invalid Statute - FTA MISD DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/13/21

Arrest - Felony

W2103007

Yes

25000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21002838

NELSON, QUINN WILLIAM

DOB 08/12/66

624.713.1(2) - Possess Ammo/Any Firearm - Conviction or Adjudicated Delinquent for Crime of Violence; 152.022.2(a)(2)(i) - Drugs - 2nd Degree - Possess
10 grams or more cocaine or meth and firearm

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/03/03

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153556

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

T9032994

NOBIS, MICHAEL WILLIAM

DOB 04/02/82

Invalid Statute - FTA NO PROOF INS / SPEEDING

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/06/24

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2401425

Yes

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22271245

NORDANG, ALEX THOMAS

DOB 06/12/93

169A.35.3 - Traffic - Open bottle law; Possession; crime described; 169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/04/14

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-229937

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

13272221

NORDBACK, ROGER LEROY

DOB 11/24/62

Invalid Statute - FTA 4TH DEG DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/01/21

Failure to Appear

W2100656

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20003696

NORTON, JASON WILLIAM

DOB 04/02/82

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/14/00

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-153561

No

Body Only 

00007350

NOWICKI, WILLIAM MICHAEL

DOB 06/11/66

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL REC STOLEN PROP

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/21/18

Probation Violation - GM

W1802449

Yes

Body Only 

17120913

NUCKOLLS, JEREMY STEVEN

DOB 01/23/81

624.714.1a - Carry/Possess Pistol w/out Permit - Public Place - Gross Misdemeanor; Second or Subsequent - Felony

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/02/14

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-243568

No

Body Only 

13063005

NUTTER, KAREN YVONNE

DOB 08/21/65

Invalid Statute - FTA DOMESTIC ASLT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/13/22

Arrest - Felony

W2202572

Yes

Body Only 

18005044

OFFERMANN, CHRISTINA MARIE

DOB 06/07/80

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/13/22

Arrest - Felony

W2202573

Yes

Body Only 

18033783

OFFERMANN, CHRISTINA MARIE

DOB 06/07/80

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/13/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1801456

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

07270030

OHMAN, ALLISON MARIE

DOB 01/25/69

171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/02/22

Contempt

W2201612

No

113.64 (Cash Only)

001114713305

OJIBWAY, JERRAD

DOB 04/04/72

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/02/18

Probation Violation - FE

W1801951

Yes

Body Only 

16271459

OLEN, ANTHONY JON

DOB 02/13/92

609.595.1(4) - Damage to Property - 1st Degree - Value Reduced Over $1000

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/22/11

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-174438

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

10380036

OLSON, KRISTEN ROSE

DOB 06/14/89

Invalid Statute - FTA ISSUE DISHONORED CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/07/23

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2300944

Yes

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21270711

OLSON, LAVITA VANEE

DOB 12/20/65

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 169A.20.2(2) -
Traffic - DWI - Refuse to submit to chemical test; Blood or urine as required by search warrant

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/07/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-153693

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

T8012013

OQUIST, NATHAN LEE

DOB 08/08/78

Invalid Statute - FTA NO DL IN POSSESS/NO PROOF

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/21/00

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-153820

No

Body Only 

00001416

OSBORNE, FRANCIS LEO JR

DOB 08/26/56

Invalid Statute - FTA GM DWI/REFUSAL/ AGG VIOL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/21/00

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-153821

No

Body Only 

99010889

OSBORNE, FRANCIS LEO JR

DOB 08/26/56

Invalid Statute - FTA GM DWI/AGG VIOL/MISD THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/03/25

Bench - Felony

W2500685

Yes

25000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24000433

PALOMINO, ROGELIO

DOB 09/15/81

152.023.2(a)(1) - Drugs - 3rd Degree - Possess 10 grams or more a narcotic drug other than heroin or fentanyl; 152.022.2(a)(1) - Drugs - 2nd Degree -
Possess 25 grams or more cocaine or methamphetamine; 609.582.1(a) - Burglary-1st Deg-Dwelling-Occupied-Non-Accomplice Present

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/03/25

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2500686

No

25000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24001202

PALOMINO, ROGELIO

DOB 09/15/81

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/21/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2201995

Yes

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

22003904

PARSONS, ROBIN LYNN

DOB 03/07/88

609.506.2 - Giving Peace Officer False Name-of Another Person

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/31/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1901789

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

19000955

PATTERSON, MICHAEL MARK

DOB 08/28/87

169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/23/18

Arrest - Felony

WAR-310330

No

Body Only 

12208522

PAULY, AMANDA ALLENSON

DOB 08/02/76

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL POR VIOL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/23/18

Arrest - Felony

WAR-310331

No

Body Only 

12177568

PAULY, AMANDA ALLENSON

DOB 08/02/76

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL DRUGS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/27/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1900765

No

25.00 (Cash or Bond)

19000121

PEASLEY, COREY TYLER

DOB 06/20/86

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/29/15

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-275690

No

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

12271431

PELTIER, COLE ANTHONY

DOB 05/21/84

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/30/08

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-152320

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

05014771

PEPPIN, JAMES LEE

DOB 02/04/72

Invalid Statute - FTA 4TH DEG ASSAULT POLICE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/23/04

Arrest - Felony

WAR-173633

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

03007908

PESCHONG, THOMAS JAMES

DOB 10/27/72

Invalid Statute - FTA REC STOLEN PROPERTY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/31/08

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-149630

No

Body Only 

07270878

PETERSEN, CONNIE ANN

DOB 05/08/67

Invalid Statute - FTA  MISD DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/14/25

Probation Violation - MS

W2500441

No

Body Only 

24000833

PETERSEN, RYAN WILLIAM

DOB 07/09/87

609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/12/25

Probation Violation - GM

W2500280

Yes

Body Only 

23270658

PETERSEN, RYAN WILLIAM

DOB 07/09/87

169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/19/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2200121

Yes

Body Only 

20004335

PETERSON, JESSE LYNN

DOB 02/06/87

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155163

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

06272799

PETERSON, ROGER JOEL

DOB 05/26/61

Invalid Statute - FTA DAC-IPS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/15/09

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-158471

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

08383777

PHILIPCZYK, JASON LEE

DOB 07/11/70

Invalid Statute - FTA NO INS/VEH REG/UNREG VEH

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/11/24

Probation Violation - MS

W2401916

Yes

Body Only 

23000560

PIEL, ANTHONY JOHN

DOB 11/03/87

609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/18/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500294

Yes

Body Only 

22000838

PINC-SHAW, JINA MAY

DOB 03/16/00

152.025.2(2) - CONTROLLED SUBSTANCE CRIME IN THE FIFTH DEGREE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/07/17

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-299180

No

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

16248329

PINSON, DEON LYNN

DOB 10/20/50

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/08/17

Arrest - Felony

WAR-299179

No

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

16296013

PINSON, DEON LYNN

DOB 10/20/50

Invalid Statute - FTA MOTOR VEH THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/20/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-305903

No

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

17107032

PINSON, DEON LYNN

DOB 10/20/50

Invalid Statute - FTA VIOLATE HRO

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/25/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155175

No

215.00 (Cash or Bond)

04014181

PINTENS, NATHANIEL T

DOB 05/24/86

Invalid Statute - FTA UNDERAGE CONSUMPTION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/05/06

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-155176

No

17000.00 (Cash or Bond)

06270186

PIPPIN, DONALD MONROE JR

DOB 03/21/64

Invalid Statute - FTA 3RD DEG DWI/FLEEING

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/21/14

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-248300

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

14133656

PLATT, JAMIE MARIE

DOB 12/31/79

Invalid Statute - FTA FIN CARD FRAUD

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/11/21

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2100078

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20003122

POLSKI, THOMAS JAMES

DOB 10/16/90

609.595.3 - Damage to Property-4th Deg-Intentional Damage-Other Circumstances

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/19/16

Arrest - Felony

W1902512

Yes

Body Only 

16240078

POSEY, SHANNON WILLIAM

DOB 01/14/80

243.166.5(a)(1) - Predatory Offender - Knowingly commits act or fails to fulfill registration requirement

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400188

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20002063

POTACK, CYNTHIA MARIE

DOB 07/10/74

609.52.2(a)(6) - Theft-Find and Appropriate Lost Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 194 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/02/24

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2400202

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

08270553

POTACK, CYNTHIA MARIE

DOB 07/10/74

169A.35.3 - Traffic - Open bottle law; Possession; crime described; 609.506.2 - Giving Peace Officer False Name-of Another Person

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/12/13

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-208019

No

Body Only 

11219009

POTTER, RONALD DEAN

DOB 05/13/58

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/21/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2202659

No

50.00 (Cash or Bond)

22002911

PROFFIT, EDWARD EARL

DOB 05/22/43

609.74(1) - Public Nuisance-Annoy/Injure/Endanger Safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/30/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155242

No

250.00 (Cash or Bond)

057825

QUAGON, JAMES HAROLD

DOB 04/14/63

Invalid Statute - FTA NO INSURANCE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/31/08

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-155243

No

Body Only 

07001161

QUEQUISH, PATTHEW ALBERT

DOB 08/28/80

Invalid Statute - FTA REFUSE TO TEST

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/31/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155244

No

Body Only 

07007506

QUEQUISH, PATTHEW ALBERT

DOB 08/28/80

Invalid Statute - FTA OPEN BOTTLE POSSESSION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/23/08

Arrest - Felony

WAR-149503

No

Body Only 

07007249

QUEQUISH, PATTHEW ALBERT

DOB 08/28/80

Invalid Statute - FTA FE MOTOR VEH THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/21/04

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-155248

No

1000.00 (Converted)

03010235

RAMIN, DARLENE JOAN

DOB 10/13/61

Invalid Statute - FTA GM THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/18/00

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155251

No

250.00 (Cash or Bond)

T1002344

RAMIREZ, RAFAEL

DOB 07/08/67

Invalid Statute - FTA NO MN DL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/12/25

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2500281

No

No Bond

22002824

RAMSEY, KENDREAA MARIE

DOB 04/26/04

609.52.2(a)(3)(ii) - Theft of Services

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/24/25

Bench - Felony

W2500814

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

25001075

RANUM, TYRIQ JAYDIN

DOB 05/31/00

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/15/08

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-154278

No

382.00 (Cash Only)

08270952

RAYFORD, GARY PAUL

DOB 09/09/59

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/08/24

Arrest - Felony

W2400239

Yes

Body Only 

23002084

REED, ASHLEY ANN

DOB 01/09/90

641.165.2(a) - Introduce Contraband-Drug/Liquor into Jail/Lockup/Prison; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount
Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/09/24

Arrest - Felony

W2400250

Yes

Body Only 

23001209

REED, ASHLEY ANN

DOB 01/09/90

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana; 624.713.1(2) - Possess Ammo/Any Firearm - Conviction or
Adjudicated Delinquent for Crime of Violence

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/25/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401665

No

Body Only 

24000274

REHBEIN, TRAVIS ALEX JR

DOB 05/27/93

518B.01.14(a) - Domestic Abuse - Violate Order for Protection

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/07/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500566

Yes

Body Only 

24000876

RENDON GARCIA, MIGUEL

DOB 09/29/93

152.021.2(a)(1) - Drugs - 1st Degree - Possess 50 grams or more - cocaine or methamphetamine

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/17/19

Probation Violation - GM

W1901950

Yes

Body Only 

17270784

REYES, DANIEL RUBEN

DOB 03/18/55

169A.20.1(5) - 169A.20.1(5) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle - Alcohol Concentration 0.08 Within 2 Hours

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/17/98

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155259

No

Body Only 

98009372

RHYNES, BRIAN CHENNY

DOB 06/29/78

Invalid Statute - FTA 5TH DEG DOMESTIC ASSAULT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/15/22

Probation Violation - MS

W2201279

No

50.00 (Cash or Bond)

19004428

RIDLEY, CHARLES R JR

DOB 12/13/98

609.52.2(a)(18) - Theft-Theft of motor fuel from retailer

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/07/22

Probation Violation - GM

W2200742

Yes

Body Only 

21001496

RITCHEY, RONALD LEE

DOB 01/09/90

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/11/23

Arrest - Felony

W2300605

Yes

15000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22001301

RIVERA SANCHEZ, EVER OMAR

DOB 09/20/99

609.713.1 - Terroristic Threats-Reckless Disregard Risk; 609.222.1 - Assault-2nd Degree-Dangerous Weapon

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/18/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400623

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

22271840

ROBINSON, LANCE WILLIAM

DOB 07/09/71

169A.20.1(2) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Controlled Substance

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/25/19

Failure to Appear

W1902270

No

500.00 (Other)

58-CR-19-839

ROGERS, AISHA LAVERNE

DOB 07/10/79

169.14.2(a)(4) - Traffic-speeding-Exceed interstate limit 70 mph out of urban

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/17/14

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-259703

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

14135799

ROGERS, SADIE ELIZABETH

DOB 04/10/87

Invalid Statute - FTA TRESPASS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/26/02

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155314

No

80.00 (Cash or Bond)

01011272

ROZELL, DANIEL LEE

DOB 01/26/64

Invalid Statute - FTA NSF CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/06/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500117

Yes

Body Only 

18030564

RUD, BRENT RUSSEL

DOB 04/23/77

609.53.1 - Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/07/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500129

Yes

Body Only 

18014354

RUD, BRENT RUSSEL

DOB 04/23/77

609.53.1 - Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/28/25

Contempt

W2500665

No

3500.00 (Cash Only)

58FA22175

RUDDY, CLAYTON MATTHEW

DOB 05/06/94

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/01/02

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-155828

No

Body Only 

01701817

RUDLOFF, RUDY GENE

DOB 01/16/78

Invalid Statute - FTA 1ST DEG DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/01/02

Arrest - Felony

WAR-155826

No

Body Only 

00004551

RUDLOFF, RUDY GENE

DOB 01/16/78

Invalid Statute - FTA AID/ABET 3RD DEG BURGLARY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/01/02

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-155827

No

Body Only 

00007319

RUDLOFF, RUDY GENE

DOB 01/16/78

Invalid Statute - FTA AGG VIOLATIONS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/22/04

Arrest - Felony

WAR-155830

No

Body Only 

01011807

RUDLOFF, RUDY GENE

DOB 01/16/78

Invalid Statute - FTA 2ND DEG BURGLARY/ THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/23/13

Arrest - Felony

WAR-212173

No

Body Only 

13002326

RUSHING, MICHAEL DALE

DOB 10/11/85

Invalid Statute - FTA CREDIT CARD FRAUD THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/13/99

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-155913

No

Body Only 

98010510

RUSSELL, GARR JON

DOB 06/03/78

Invalid Statute - FTA DISHONORED CHECKS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/19/96

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155916

No

Body Only 

95009951

RUTSKE, KIMBERLY ANN

DOB 09/18/67

Invalid Statute - FALSELY REPORTING CRIME

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/29/85

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-155917

No

1500.00 (Cash or Bond)

k485568

RYAN, LEE NEAL

DOB 08/06/56

Invalid Statute - FTA GROSS DWI/ AGG VIOL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/21/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155985

No

250.00 (Cash Only)

T4051031

SABDLIN, JEREMY

DOB 01/20/76

Invalid Statute - FTA LOG BOOK NOT CURRENT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/06/23

Probation Violation - FE

W2301717

Yes

Body Only 

17272637

SALCIDO, JESUS JOSE

DOB 10/29/94

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/28/17

Arrest - Felony

WAR-305588

No

Body Only 

16272890

SALO, TYLER EINO

DOB 04/15/92

Invalid Statute - FTA 5TH DEG DRUGS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/06/09

Arrest - Felony

WAR-159514

No

Body Only 

08395186

SALYERS, KENNETH LEROY

DOB 12/02/83

Invalid Statute - FTA FELONY FORGERY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/03/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2202315

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22001327

SAM, MARLIN VERN

DOB 10/10/67

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/29/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2201592

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21001955

SAM, MARLIN VERNON

DOB 10/10/67

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/11/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-155993

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

06272747

SANCHEZ, FRANCISCO

DOB 07/19/73

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/14/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401780

No

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23272562

SANCHEZ, YOVANY ANTONIO

DOB 01/20/84

169.791.2(a) - Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle; 169A.20.1(5) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle -
Alcohol Concentration 0.08 Within 2 Hours

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/27/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500201

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24003884

SANCHEZ-AQUINO, TERESA

DOB 02/21/81

168.09.4 - Motor Vehicle Registration - Operate Vehicle With Expired Registration; 171.24.2 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Revocation; 169.791.2(a) -
Traffic Regulation - Driver Must Carry Proof of Insurance when Operating Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/16/06

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156004

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

05273135

SANTIAGO, DIEGO ROMAN JR

DOB 10/28/65

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC/NO INS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/16/11

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-181294

No

285.00 (Cash Only)

11015806

SAWATZKE, TODD MICHAEL

DOB 07/13/67

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/27/94

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156017

No

100.00 (Converted)

94006542

SAYERS, NORA EVELYN

DOB 05/29/69

Invalid Statute - FTA DISHONORED CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/12/98

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156175

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

T498546

SCANLON, WILLIAM LEROY JR

DOB 02/15/63

Invalid Statute - FTA   DAS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/03/03

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-159030

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

02009607

SCARBROUGH, ROBERT LEE

DOB 11/09/67

Invalid Statute - FTA VIOLATE OF OFP

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/30/12

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-181785

No

770.00 (Cash Only)

11271928

SCHAFER, JOSEPH WILLIAM

DOB 02/15/86

Invalid Statute - FTA DAS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/13/12

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-181415

No

770.00 (Cash Only)

58VB111854

SCHAFER, JOSEPH WILLIAM

DOB 02/15/86

Invalid Statute - FTA DAS / NO INSURANCE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/06/23

Probation Violation - FE

W2301719

Yes

Body Only 

18030663

SCHILLER, RYAN JOHN

DOB 04/05/82

629.75.2(d)(1) - Violate No Contact Order - Within 10 years of the first of two or more convictions

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/06/23

Probation Violation - GM

W2301718

No

Body Only 

21000998

SCHILLER, RYAN JOHN

DOB 04/05/82

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/25/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156212

No

215.00 (Cash Only)

04014181

SCHNIDER, MICHAEL R

DOB 01/10/86

Invalid Statute - FTA UNDERAGE CONSUMPTION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/11/12

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-208011

No

115.00 (Cash Only)

58VB121139

SCHOPPE, JOHN MICHAEL

DOB 01/14/56

Invalid Statute - FTA EXP REGIS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/18/21

Failure to Appear

W2100587

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20002106

SCHUSTED, JADA FAITH

DOB 05/01/98

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.595.3 - Damage to Property-4th Deg-Intentional Damage-Other Circumstances;
609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene; 609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Intentionally
Inflicts/Attempts to Inflict Bodily Harm on Another

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/18/21

Failure to Appear

W2100586

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

18033391

SCHUSTED, JADA FAITH

DOB 05/01/98

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/18/21

Probation Violation - MS

W2102345

No

540.00 (Cash or Bond)

18031140

SCHWARTZBAUER, SAMANTHA ROSE

DOB 11/16/86

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/15/20

Probation Violation - FE

W2000389

Yes

Body Only 

16168220

SCHWIETZ, TANNER RAY

DOB 05/28/97

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/15/20

Probation Violation - FE

W2000390

Yes

Body Only 

18030898

SCHWIETZ, TANNER RAY

DOB 05/28/97

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/08/24

Probation Violation - GM

W2401242

No

Body Only 

23002706

SCOTT, TODD ANDREW SR

DOB 08/19/63

629.75.2(b) - Domestic Abuse No Contact Order - Violate No Contact Order - Misdemeanor; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or
paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/08/24

Probation Violation - MS

W2401249

No

Body Only 

18032396

SCOTT, TODD ANDREW SR

DOB 08/19/63

609.2242.1(1) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Commits Act to Cause Fear of Immediate Bodily Harm or Death

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/15/21

Arrest - Felony

W2103035

Yes

Body Only 

20002947

SEDILLO, SANTIAGO RAMON SR

DOB 11/14/81

609.342.1a(h)(iii) - Criminal Sexual Conduct-1st Degree-Penetration under 16/ Significant rel-Multiple acts - Arrest of Adult; 609.342.1a(h)(iii) - Criminal
Sexual Conduct-1st Degree-Penetration under 16/ Significant rel-Multiple acts - Arrest of Adult; 609.342.1a(g) - Criminal Sexual Conduct - 1st Degree -
Penetration or Contact under 16 - Significant relationship - Arrest of Adult; 609.342.1a(g) - Criminal Sexual Conduct - 1st Degree - Penetration or Contact
under 16 - Significant relationship - Arrest of Adult; 609.342.1a(a) - Criminal Sexual Conduct-1st Degree-Penetration under 18/Contact under 14-Fear Great
Bodily Harm - Arrest of Adult; 609.342.1a(a) - Criminal Sexual Conduct-1st Degree-Penetration under 18/Contact under 14-Fear Great Bodily Harm - Arrest of
Adult

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/12/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-303852

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

13275038

SEIFERT, DAKOTA NATHANIEL

DOB 09/03/92

Invalid Statute - FTA DAMP

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/09/24

Probation Violation - FE

W2401887

Yes

Body Only 

23002561

SHABAIASH, DAVID ALAN

DOB 04/17/84

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/27/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500066

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23007281

SHABAIASH, ROY ALDEN JR

DOB 07/18/77

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/20/24

Probation Violation - GM

W2401496

Yes

Body Only 

23007861

SHAUGOBAY, RICHARD DUANE

DOB 05/14/84

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/24/23

Arrest - Felony

W2300155

Yes

Body Only 

20000923

SHAW, RICHARD ROBERT III

DOB 04/03/79

609.595.1(4) - Damage to Property - 1st Degree - Value Reduced Over $1000; 609.582.3 - Burglary-3rd Deg-Steal/Commit Felony or Gross Misd

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/31/03

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156240

No

350.00 (Cash or Bond)

T9032544

SHIPLEY, MARK C

DOB 07/08/59

Invalid Statute - FTA  NO INSURANCE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/08/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2401578

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23003692

SHOEMAKER, JUSTIN FARLEY

DOB 06/25/87

609.821.2(1) - Financial Transaction Card-Use-No consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/30/04

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-156244

No

Body Only 

06012659

SIEBENALER, CHRISTOPHER LEE

DOB 12/31/76

Invalid Statute - OFFERING FORGED CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/19/21

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2100128

No

Body Only 

20002131

SILVA, MANUEL NOE

DOB 12/04/63

609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault-Misdemeanor-Intentionally Inflicts/Attempts to Inflict Bodily Harm on Another

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/05/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-301766

No

300.00 (Other)

17027566

SINGER, DAVID ADRIAN

DOB 11/03/95

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT GAS DRIVE OFF

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/12/10

Arrest - Felony

WAR-167552

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

09248406

SKALICKY, MICHAEL SHEAN

DOB 08/11/74

Invalid Statute - FTA FE THEFT/REC STOLEN PROP

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/01/21

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2101720

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19007555

SMITH, HEATHER MARIE

DOB 11/27/83

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/25/94

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156557

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

94002120

SMITH, JAMES HADEN

DOB 07/26/27

Invalid Statute - FTA 5TH DEG ASSAULT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/28/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2200202

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21003024

SMITH, JAMES HOWARD

DOB 05/27/75

518B.01.14(b) - Domestic Abuse - Violate Order for Protection-Misdemeanor

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/02/25

Arrest - Felony

W2500850

Yes

Body Only 

24003150

SMITH, JAMES DARRELL

DOB 05/08/80

609.487.6 - Fleeing a Peace Officer By a Means Other Than a Motor Vehicle; 609.487.3 - Fleeing a Peace Officer in a Motor Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/11/24

Arrest - Felony

W2401912

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24006904

SMITH, JORDAN DAVID

DOB 05/25/94

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 or paraphernalia residual - Not cannabis/hemp

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/13/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500601

Yes

Body Only 

22003662

SMITH, JORDAN DAVID

DOB 05/25/94

609.487.3 - Fleeing a Peace Officer in a Motor Vehicle

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/27/24

Probation Violation - MS

W2400484

No

Body Only 

23002842

SMITH, JUSTIN CLINTON DUANE

DOB 02/19/93

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/25/14

Arrest - Felony

WAR-248572

No

Body Only 

13215615

SMITH, ROBIN LEE

DOB 10/06/60

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/02/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500394

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23002862

SMITH, STEPHANIE ANN

DOB 12/26/87

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/29/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2400839

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23002880

SMITH, STEPHANIE ANN

DOB 12/26/87

609.53.1 - Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/29/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400837

No

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24000477

SMITH, STEPHANIE ANN

DOB 12/26/87

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 237 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/29/24

Arrest - Felony

W2400841

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23003449

SMITH, STEPHANIE ANN

DOB 12/26/87

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year; 609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent; 609.582.3(a) - Burglary
- 3rd Degree - Enters w/out consent with intent to Steal/Commit Felony or Gross Misdemeanor

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/08/25

Arrest - Felony

W2500030

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24001157

SMITH, STEPHANIE ANN

DOB 12/26/87

256.984.2 - Public Assistance/Food Stamp/Food Support - Declaration Requirement; 256.98.1(1) - Wrongfully Obtaining Assistance-Theft- By False
Stmts,Concealment, Impersonation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/03/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500395

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23002772

SMITH, STEPHANIE ANN

DOB 12/26/87

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/21

Failure to Appear

W2100216

Yes

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

04009439

SMITH, TINA ELAINE

DOB 03/30/71

609.535.2a(a)(2) - Issue Dishonored Check-Value More Than $250-$500

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 239 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/29/21

Failure to Appear

W2100217

Yes

400.00 (Cash or Bond)

0300047

SMITH, TINA ELAINE

DOB 03/30/71

609.535.2a(a)(2) - Issue Dishonored Check-Value More Than $250-$500

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/07/22

Probation Violation - GM

W2202341

Yes

Body Only 

20000316

SOENS, KENNETH JAMES

DOB 09/14/85

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/18/17

Arrest - Felony

WAR-304003

No

20000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20160379

SOLOMON, TYLEAHA ALLAINE

DOB 10/01/81

Invalid Statute - FTA POSS PORN INVOLV ING MINOR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/19/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1802925

No

150.00 (Cash or Bond)

18272283

SOULIER-MOORE, FAWN SINGINGDOVE

DOB 02/25/89

609.506.1 - Give Peace Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/22/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500639

Yes

Body Only 

19008002

ST JOHN, HARVEY JOSEPH

DOB 03/21/68

629.75.2(d)(1) - Violate No Contact Order - Within 10 years of the first of two or more convictions

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/23/16

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-297037

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

16256380

ST JOHN, ROXANNE GRACE

DOB 12/27/78

Invalid Statute - FTA TRESPASS/POSS RX DRUGS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/04/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500715

No

200.00 (Cash or Bond)

24001674

STADIN, EMILY MARY

DOB 08/11/92

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/14/16

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-296696

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

16271520

STAPLES, KELVIN FRANCIS

DOB 05/07/65

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/19/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500171

No

100.00 (Cash or Bond)

23000396

STAPLES, KIOWA STARR

DOB 09/02/86

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/18/25

Bench - Gross Misdeameanor

W2500796

Yes

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

25270358

STEELE, DWIGHT PRESTON

DOB 06/22/80

171.24.5 - Traffic-DL-Driving after cancellation-inimical to public safety

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/14/21

Probation Violation - FE

W2100778

Yes

Body Only 

13049966

STEIN, ROBERT DEAN

DOB 03/11/67

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/09/22

Probation Violation - FE

W2200937

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20001417

STENBERG, JOHN CHARLES

DOB 03/26/58

152.027.3 - Drugs - Possess Over 1.4 Grams Marijuana In Motor Vehicle; 609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer; 609.53.1 -
Receiving Stolen Property

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/09/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2200936

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21001119

STENBERG, JOHN CHARLES

DOB 03/26/58

641.165.2(a) - Introduce Contraband-Drug/Liquor into Jail/Lockup/Prison

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/07/14

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-230089

No

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

13135123

STERNQUIST, TIMOTHY ALLEN

DOB 07/25/72

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/29/10

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-172292

No

Body Only 

10228938

STEVENS, JOHN ALLEN

DOB 02/20/87

Invalid Statute - PROB VIOL 5TH DEG ASSAULT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/22/23

Arrest - Felony

W2301981

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

23002058

STILES, THOMAS W

DOB 12/12/91

609.631.3 - Check Forgery-Offer/Possess W/Intent to Defraud

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/21/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1802970

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

17280899

STRAHAN, ANGIE MARIE

DOB 12/20/76

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/14/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400942

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

23272965

STREECH, MICHAEL JOSEPH

DOB 05/21/88

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 169A.27.1 - DWI - Fourth-Degree Driving While Impaired; Described

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/23/21

Probation Violation

W2101460

No

No Bond/Unspecified

18033686

STRELOW, JENNIFER MARIE

DOB 09/20/85

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/12/23

Arrest - Felony

W2300973

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22001791

STRELOW, MICHAEL JAMES

DOB 12/31/89

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/07/96

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156581

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

T296502

STRONGHEART, JOSEPH WILLIAM JR

DOB 04/24/74

Invalid Statute - FTA FALSE INFORMATION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/06/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2401427

No

141.50 (Cash Only)

21003698

SUMSTAD, SCOTT WAYNE

DOB 03/22/73

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/01/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1801915

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

18031243

SUTTON, TRAVIS GERALD

DOB 08/23/75

609.605.1(b)(8) - Trespass-Return to Property Within One Year

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/26/02

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156655

No

350.00 (Cash or Bond)

T1020341

SWAIN, JANA KIMBERLEE

DOB 03/16/73

Invalid Statute - FTA CARELESS DRIVING

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/05/01

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-156661

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

98003195

SWEENY, ELROY ROBERT

DOB 10/07/53

Invalid Statute - FTA DISHONORED CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/29/24

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2401689

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24002356

SWEET, ANNE CHRISTINE

DOB 07/01/84

609.378.1(a)(1) - Neglect of a Child-Likely Subst. Harm Physical/Emot Health-G

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/23/94

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-156662

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

94001703

SWEZEY, JOHN WILLIAM

DOB 02/07/70

Invalid Statute - FTA DISHONORED CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/27/06

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156665

No

1000.00 (Converted)

06010952

SYLVIS, BRIAN JAMES

DOB 03/25/64

Invalid Statute - FTA VIOALTE OFP

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/02/06

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-156666

No

520.00 (Cash Only)

01000388

SYLVIS, BRIAN JAMES

DOB 03/25/64

Invalid Statute - FTA FALSE NAME

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/23/97

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156675

No

150.00 (Cash Only)

96009170

TAFEL, MELODY MARIE

DOB 09/11/60

Invalid Statute - FTA DISHONORED CK/THEFT BY CK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/22/18

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-310332

No

3000.00 (Cash or Bond)

17272149

TAYLOR, DOMINICK JEROME

DOB 01/28/97

Invalid Statute - FTA DRUGS / FALSE NAME

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/06/09

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-165185

No

335.00 (Cash Only)

58VB091528

TAYLOR, JOHN JEROME

DOB 08/30/91

Invalid Statute - FTA NO PROOF OF INSURANCE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/14/01

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-156682

No

Body Only 

00012611

TAYLOR, MIA FRANCIS

DOB 11/05/80

Invalid Statute - FTA UNDERAGE CONSUMPTION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

12/10/12

Arrest - Felony

WAR-190675

No

Converted

11199892

TAYLOR, TERESA D

DOB 06/12/74

Invalid Statute - FTA ASSAULT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/25/09

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-164351

No

155.00 (Cash Only)

58VB09890

TERRY, CHARLES EDWARD

DOB 10/24/67

Invalid Statute - FTA NO DL IN POSSESSION

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/08/18

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-309988

No

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

17277096

THAO, SHER

DOB 12/31/90

Invalid Statute - FTA DWI / NO MN DL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/08/18

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-309987

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

17272779

THAO, SHER

DOB 12/31/90

Invalid Statute - FTA NO MN DL /NPI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/09/02

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157671

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

T4012509

THAO, SUE

DOB 01/10/66

Invalid Statute - FTA TRANSPORT LOADED FIREARM

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/29/21

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2100888

No

Body Only 

19003180

THERKILDSEN, CHRISTIAN BERG

DOB 07/16/65

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/06/21

Probation Violation - FE

W2102265

Yes

Body Only 

19002149

THIEWES, TINA ELIZABETH

DOB 05/30/75

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4
- Not Small Amount Marijuana; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/05/18

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1802097

No

1000.00 (Other)

18031182

THOMAS, AMANDA LYNN

DOB 03/31/84

171.24.1 - Traffic-Drivers License-Driving After Suspension; 151.40.1 - Pharmacy - Possess/Control/Manufacture/Sell/Furnish/Dispense/Dispose of
Hypodermic Syringes/Needles

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/11/05

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-157673

No

Body Only 

04011296

THOMAS, KAREN RAE

DOB 12/11/62

Invalid Statute - FTA FALSE INFO/DAR/DRUG PARA

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 260 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/17/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500482

Yes

Body Only 

23002537

THOMPSON-WOONER, KAYLA MARIE

DOB 05/30/93

152.022.2(a)(1) - Drugs - 2nd Degree - Possess 25 grams or more cocaine or methamphetamine; 152.023.2(a)(1) - Drugs - 3rd Degree - Possess 10 grams
or more a narcotic drug other than heroin or fentanyl; 152.021.2(a)(1) - Drugs - 1st Degree - Possess 50 grams or more - cocaine or methamphetamine

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/11/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500769

No

Body Only 

23000190

THURBER, JOHN VICTOR

DOB 05/05/90

169A.20.1(7) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle - Any Amount Schedule I/II Drugs/metabolite; Not cannabis/hemp - Arrest of Adult

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/27/25

Contempt

W2500660

No

1957.00 (Cash Only)

58FA2423

THURBER, JOHN VICTOR

DOB 05/05/90

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/27/19

Failure to Appear

W1902534

Yes

Body Only 

18033280

TILLEMANS, JASON DANIEL

DOB 12/02/87

609.582.2(a)(1) - Burglary-2nd Degree-Dwelling

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/19/23

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2301230

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22000798

TOMLINSON, DAVID LEE

DOB 02/03/76

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/26/19

Failure to Appear

W1902297

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19002706

TRAYWICK, THOMAS GEORGE JR

DOB 04/17/61

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/26/19

Failure to Appear

W1902298

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19003029

TRAYWICK, THOMAS GEORGE JR

DOB 04/17/61

609.605.1(b)(4) - Trespass-Occupy/Enter Dwelling/Locked/Posted Build

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/26/19

Failure to Appear

W1902296

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

19002326

TRAYWICK, THOMAS GEORGE JR

DOB 04/17/61

609.605.1(b)(4) - Trespass-Occupy/Enter Dwelling/Locked/Posted Build

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

02/25/19

Bench - Felony

W1900205

Yes

No Bond

18004169

TREBESH, NOAH JOSEPH

DOB 01/03/90

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana; 152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4
- Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/10/95

Arrest - Felony

WAR-157754

No

1500.00 (Cash or Bond)

K4941078

TROSPER, JONATHAN CHARLES

DOB 07/19/72

Invalid Statute - FTA ATTEMPTED 2ND DEG BURG

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/22/22

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

W2200838

Yes

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

21270147

TUURA, TIMOTHY STEVEN

DOB 05/24/85

152.025.2(1) - Drugs - 5th Degree - Possess Schedule 1,2,3,4 - Not Small Amount Marijuana

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/16/24

Probation Violation - GM

W2401301

Yes

Body Only 

24004471

URBINA SANCHEZ, JUAN R

DOB 04/03/74

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol; 169A.20.2(1) - Traffic - DWI - Refuse to submit to chemical test; Breath or
test refusal or failure

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/09/25

Probation Violation - FE

W2500743

Yes

Body Only 

25000187

VANGSNESS, IAN MICHAEL

DOB 05/10/88

609.2242.1(2) - Domestic Assault; 609.2247.2 - Domestic Assault - By Strangulation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/26/08

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-154468

No

227.00 (Cash Only)

08270941

VANKIRK, BRANDEN TERRANCE

DOB 06/04/80

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/29/97

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157791

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

97007668

VILLANUEVA-MATA, JESUS JAIME

DOB 12/08/72

Invalid Statute - FTA MISD DWI/FALSE INFO

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/10/06

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157794

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

06271399

VILLEBRUN, SHARON J

DOB 10/14/66

Invalid Statute - FTA  NO INSURANCE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/24/06

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-172393

No

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

06001257

VOMERO, CHERYL ANN

DOB 10/14/66

Invalid Statute - FTA MISD DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/23/06

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-157798

No

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

06270442

VOMERO, CHERYL ANN

DOB 10/14/66

Invalid Statute - FTA  GROSS MISD  DWI

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/17/19

Bench - Misdemeanor

W1901103

No

250.00 (Cash or Bond)

18031140

WALTERS, ALFRED ERIC

DOB 06/17/71

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/28/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2200204

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

21003160

WARRN-SCATTERDAY, CHARLEN MAR

DOB 09/11/66

609.506.1 - Give Peace Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card; 609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/28/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2200203

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

21003121

WARRN-SCATTERDAY, CHARLEN MAR

DOB 09/11/66

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/12/06

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157814

No

292.00 (Cash or Bond)

06272161

WATTS, GEOFFREY BRIANT

DOB 06/27/73

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC/SPEED

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/25/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157815

No

165.00 (Cash Only)

05000982

WAYKA, ARLENE MARIE

DOB 08/01/60

Invalid Statute - FTA NO MN DL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/11/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-306635

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

58CR178981

WELLNITZ, JAMIELEE SAMANTHA

DOB 03/07/93

Invalid Statute - FTA HR DAMP

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/30/04

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157857

No

240.00 (Cash Only)

04001728

WHEELER, THEODORE BRIAN

DOB 09/29/69

Invalid Statute - FTA OPEN BOTTLE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/25/25

Contempt

W2500820

No

350.00 (Cash Only)

58FA09342

WHITE, AMBER M

DOB 01/28/86

588.20.2(8) - Contempt of Court - Fail to Pay Ordered Child Support

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/29/24

Bench - Felony

W2401171

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22007287

WICKEN, JOHNATHON ROGER

DOB 12/18/77

609.595.1(4) - Damage to Property - 1st Degree - Value Reduced Over $1000

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/10/25

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2500434

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

24003008

WILLI, TIMOTHY JASON

DOB 06/02/62

609.50.1(2) - Obstruct Legal Process-Interfere w/Peace Officer

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/04/17

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-304557

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

17120482

WILLIAMS, AMBER LYNETTE

DOB 07/05/81

Invalid Statute - FTA CONTRABAND INTO JAIL

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

10/24/01

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157863

No

200.00 (Cash or Bond)

58-T0-01-1115

WILLIAMS, AUBREY LEE

DOB 07/21/58

Invalid Statute - FTA DAS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

03/25/25

Probation Violation - MS

W2500334

No

Body Only 

23002065

WILLIAMS, JAMIE LEE

DOB 05/04/79

629.75.2(b) - Domestic Abuse No Contact Order - Violate No Contact Order - Misdemeanor

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/27/17

Arrest - Felony

WAR-301588

No

Body Only 

16097084

WILLIAMS-KOEBENSKY, NANCY ANN

DOB 08/17/66

Invalid Statute - FTA FORGED CHECK

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 276 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/27/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-301583

No

Body Only 

16119438

WILLIAMS-KOEBENSKY, NANCY ANN

DOB 08/17/66

Invalid Statute - FTA DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/27/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-301582

No

Body Only 

16193974

WILLIAMS-KOEBENSKY, NANCY ANN

DOB 08/17/66

Invalid Statute - FTA TRESPASS

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/27/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-301584

No

Body Only 

17034876

WILLIAMS-KOEBENSKY, NANCY ANN

DOB 08/17/66

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/27/17

Arrest - Felony

WAR-301586

No

Body Only 

17005170

WILLIAMS-KOEBENSKY, NANCY ANN

DOB 08/17/66

Invalid Statute - FTA FIN CARD FRAUD

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/27/17

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-301585

No

Body Only 

16302651

WILLIAMS-KOEBENSKY, NANCY ANN

DOB 08/17/66

Invalid Statute - FTA DOC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/27/17

Arrest - Felony

WAR-301587

No

Body Only 

17023774

WILLIAMS-KOEBENSKY, NANCY ANN

DOB 08/17/66

Invalid Statute - FTA PERJURY / THEFT

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/21/25

Bench - Felony

W2500494

Yes

5000.00 (Cash or Bond)

24003903

WILLIAMSON, SARA CHRISTINE

DOB 12/23/87

609.52.2(a)(17) - Theft-Take/Drive Motor Vehicle-No Owner Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/21/11

Arrest - Felony

WAR-177397

No

15000.00 (Cash or Bond)

09200853

WILLIS, ARON ANDREW

DOB 04/28/81

Invalid Statute - FTA THEFT BY SWINDLE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/19/05

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157873

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

05001735

WILSON, DAMIEN CHARLES

DOB 08/27/85

Invalid Statute - FTA  OBSTRUCTING/UNDERAGE

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/01/10

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-170253

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

10262293

WILSON, DEVON DONTRELL

DOB 08/27/89

Invalid Statute - FTA FALSE NAME

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

01/25/07

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157879

No

300.00 (Cash or Bond)

06273124

WINSLOW, JON SCOTT

DOB 04/14/60

Invalid Statute - FTA  DAR

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

05/02/06

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157888

No

167.00 (Cash or Bond)

06270748

WOOLFORD, AMY LYNN

DOB 03/19/81

Invalid Statute - FTA DRV W/O VALID LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/17/14

Arrest - Gross Misdeameanor

WAR-242098

No

1000.00 (Cash or Bond)

13207985

WORKMAN, KEVIN EUGENE

DOB 04/04/81

Invalid Statute - FTA STALKING

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

06/04/25

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2500716

No

200.00 (Cash or Bond)

24001674

WRIGHT, CASSANDRA MARIE

DOB 04/18/89

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/18/21

Probation Violation - MS

W2102341

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

21003296

WRIGHT, CHRISTOPHER JOSH

DOB 02/05/82

609.72.1(3) - Disorderly Conduct - Offensive/Abusive/Boisterous/Noisy/Obscene

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/12/24

Bench - Misdemeanor

W2400586

No

100.00 (Cash or Bond)

21004072

WYANDT, BRITTANY MARIE

DOB 04/12/75

8.01.04 - Pine County - Septic Compliance Inspection Violation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/28/22

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2200876

No

500.00 (Cash or Bond)

21004072

WYANDT, KURT DAVID

DOB 03/08/73

8.01.04 - Pine County - Septic Compliance Inspection Violation

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

09/18/24

Arrest - Felony

W2401479

Yes

10000.00 (Cash or Bond)

20000796

XIONG, KENG

DOB 12/13/85

609.52.2(a)(1) - Theft-Take/Use/Transfer Movable Prop-No Consent; 609.582.3 - Burglary-3rd Deg-Steal/Commit Felony or Gross Misd

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/24/20

Probation Violation - FE

W2001141

Yes

Body Only 

20000160

XIONG, ONG

DOB 03/20/76

609.506.1 - Give Peace Officer False Name/Birthdate/ID Card

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

07/26/06

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157907

No

12000.00 (Cash or Bond)

06002813

YOCOM, DANIEL JAY

DOB 07/13/53

Invalid Statute - FTA GM DWI/DRV W/O VALID LIC

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.
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Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

11/07/95

Arrest - Misdeameanor

WAR-157912

No

250.00 (Cash or Bond)

t985131

YOUNG, VON JAMES

DOB 05/04/58

Invalid Statute - FTA CRIM DAMAGE PROPERTY

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

04/23/24

Arrest - Misdeameanor

W2400637

No

2000.00 (Cash or Bond)

22003833

ZUBER, MARY KATHERINE

DOB 07/25/49

169A.20.1(1) - Traffic - DWI - Operate Motor Vehicle Under Influence of Alcohol

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.



Page 287 of 287

Warrant #

Warrant Type

Warrant Date

Bond

Night Capped

Case #

08/19/19

Bench - Felony

W1901947

Yes

Body Only 

17175728

ZUNIGA GARCIA, JACK ROBERT

DOB 04/21/92

629.75.2(d)(1) - Violate No Contact Order - Within 10 years of the first of two or more convictions

Pine County makes no express or implied guarantee as to the accuracy or validity contained in this warrant list.  Pine County assumes no liability as a result
of errors, omissions, discrepancies or other inaccurate information.  Only Law Enforcement Officers are authorized to arrest a person for an active arrest
warrant.

Total Records: 572


